

### your personal health library

Informed Health® Line
Audio health library





## be informed about your health

When you have instant access to the health information you need, you tend to make informed health decisions. Try Informed Health Line and its audio health library.

# Forget your library card. Aetna members can simply pick up their phone to "look up" the health information they need.

Through Aetna's Informed Health Line, members now have **24-hour access** to an audio health library — equipped with information on more than **2,000 health topics**, and accessible on demand via any touch tone phone.

Topics are available in both English and Spanish.

Whether you need information for an upcoming office visit, medical test or surgery, or if you simply want to learn more about a particular health issue or condition, simply dial in to Informed Health Line.

The prompts will direct you through the library to the information you're looking for. If more information is needed, the system will give you the opportunity to directly connect to a registered nurse, the heart of Informed Health Line.

Take charge of your health; get the information you need.

IMPORTANT: Informed Health Line nurses cannot diagnose, prescribe or give medical advice. Contact your physician first with any questions or concerns regarding your health care needs. The Informed health Line service is provided by Informed Health, Inc., under agreement with your health plan. Informed Health is a registered trademark of Aetna.

Not all topics discussed within the audio health service are covered expenses under your individual insurance plan.

#### TABLE OF CONTENTS

ALLERGY GUIDE
CANCER GUIDE
CHILDREN'S HEALTH GUIDE
CHIROPRACTIC CARE GUIDE
COSMETIC/PLASTIC SURGERY GUIDE
DENTAL GUIDE
EAR, NOSE & THROAT GUIDE9
GENERAL HEALTH GUIDE
HEARING LOSS GUIDE15
HEART CARE GUIDE16
HOME HEALTH CARE & ASSISTED LIVING GUIDE
INFERTILITY GUIDE
MEDICAL EQUIPMENT & SUPPLIES GUIDE
MENTAL HEALTH & SUBSTANCE ABUSE GUIDE
OPTICAL/VISION GUIDE22
ORTHODONTIC GUIDE23
ORTHOPEDICS/SPORTS MEDICINE GUIDE
PODIATRY GUIDE25
SENIOR HEALTH GUIDE
SKIN CARE & VEIN GUIDE
WEIGHT LOSS GUIDE29
WELLNESS GUIDE29
WOMEN'S HEALTH GUIDE

### A virtual encyclopedia of health topics

Heading NameTopic NameTopic CodeAllergy TreatmentAllergy skin test7000Allergy TreatmentAllergy treatments7001Allergy TreatmentAvoidance and environmental changes7002Allergy TreatmentCan children be tested?7003Allergy TreatmentDesensitization—injections7004Allergy TreatmentDo allergy shots have side effects?7005Allergy TreatmentHow to choose an allergist7006Allergy TreatmentMedications7007Allergy TreatmentRadioallergosorbent (RAST)7009Allergy TreatmentRadioallergosorbent (RAST)7009Allergy TreatmentWhat are antihistamines?7010Allergy TreatmentWhat is the best method of testing for allergies?7012AsthmaExercising with asthma7014AsthmaExercising with asthma7014AsthmaHow is asthma diagnosed?7015AsthmaMedications for asthma7017AsthmaMedications for asthma7017AsthmaWhat is asthma?7018AsthmaWhat is asthma?7019General InformationAllergic to poison oak7021General InformationAllergies and mold spores7022General InformationAllergies to drugs7023General InformationAllergies to drugs7023General InformationAllergies to drugs7023General InformationAllergies heat/cold7024General Information	ALLERGY GUIDE		
Allergy Treatment Allergy treatments 7001 Allergy Treatment Avoidance and environmental changes 7002 Allergy Treatment Can children be tested? 7003 Allergy Treatment Desensitization—injections 7004 Allergy Treatment Do allergy shots have side effects? 7005 Allergy Treatment How to choose an allergist 7006 Allergy Treatment Medications 7007 Allergy Treatment Preventing allergies 7008 Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7009 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7025 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7026 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7026 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7026 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Pool allergies 7029 General Information Pool allergies 7029 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Food allergies 7034 General Information Ris chlorine allergy common? 7034 General Information Ris chlorine allergy common? 7034 General Information Ris chlorine allergy common? 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Heading Name	Topic Name To	pic Code
Allergy Treatment environmental changes 7002 Allergy Treatment Can children be tested? 7003 Allergy Treatment Desensitization—injections 7004 Allergy Treatment Do allergy shots have side effects? 7005 Allergy Treatment How to choose an allergist 7006 Allergy Treatment Medications 7007 Allergy Treatment Preventing allergies 7008 Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7009 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma How is asthma 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7025 General Information Allergies heat/cold 7024 General Information Allergies heat/cold 7024 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7025 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7026 General Information Pool allergies 7029 General Information Pool allergies 7030 General Information Food allergies 7030 General Information Food allergies 7031 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information 81 s chlorine allergy common? 7034 General Information 82 s chlorine allergy common? 7034 General Information 84 s chlorine allergy common? 7034 General Information 85 s chlorine allergy common? 7034	Allergy Treatment	Allergy skin test	7000
Allergy Treatment Can children be tested? 7003 Allergy Treatment Desensitization — injections 7004 Allergy Treatment Do allergy shots have side effects? 7005 Allergy Treatment How to choose an allergist 7006 Allergy Treatment Medications 7007 Allergy Treatment Preventing allergies 7008 Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7009 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergie headaches 7020 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies to drugs 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7029 General Information Food allergies 7030 General Information Food allergies 7031 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Food allergy 7034 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Food allergies 7034	Allergy Treatment	Allergy treatments	7001
Allergy TreatmentCan children be tested?7003Allergy TreatmentDesensitization—injections7004Allergy TreatmentDo allergy shots have side effects?7005Allergy TreatmentHow to choose an allergist7006Allergy TreatmentMedications7007Allergy TreatmentPreventing allergies7008Allergy TreatmentRadioallergosorbent (RAST)7009Allergy TreatmentWhat are antihistamines?7011Allergy TreatmentWhat is the best method of testing for allergies?7012AsthmaCan asthma be cured?7013AsthmaExercising with asthma7014AsthmaHow is asthma diagnosed?7015AsthmaMedications for asthma7017AsthmaMedications for asthma7017AsthmaWhat causes asthma?7018AsthmaWhat causes asthma?7019General InformationAllergic headaches7020General InformationAllergies and mold spores7022General InformationAllergies to drugs7023General InformationAllergies to drugs7023General InformationAre there "non-allergenic" dogs?7026General InformationChemical sensitivity7026General InformationFood allergies7029General InformationFood allergies7030General InformationFood allergies7030General InformationInsect bites and stings7031General Information </td <td>Allergy Treatment</td> <td></td> <td></td>	Allergy Treatment		
Allergy Treatment Desensitization — injections 7004 Allergy Treatment How to choose an allergist 7006 Allergy Treatment How to choose an allergist 7006 Allergy Treatment Preventing allergies 7008 Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7009 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma How is asthma 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7030 General Information Food allergies 7031 General Information Food allergies 7032 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Food allergies 7034 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Food allergies 7034 General Information Food allergy common? 7032 General Information Food allergy common? 7032 General Information Food allergy common? 7034 General Information Food allergy common? 7034 General Information Food of allergy common? 7034 General Information Food of allergy common? 7034 General Information Food of allergies 7034		environmental changes	7002
Allergy Treatment How to choose an allergist 7006 Allergy Treatment Medications 7007 Allergy Treatment Preventing allergies 7008 Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7009 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7019 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7030 General Information Food allergies 7031 General Information Food allergies 7032 General Information Food allergies 7033 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Insect bites and allergen? 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Allergy Treatment	Can children be tested?	7003
Allergy Treatment How to choose an allergist 7006 Allergy Treatment Medications 7007 Allergy Treatment Preventing allergies 7008 Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7009 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7029 General Information Food allergies 7031 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Allergy Treatment	Desensitization — injections	7004
Allergy Treatment Preventing allergies 7008 Allergy Treatment Preventing allergies 7008 Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7009 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7029 General Information Food allergies General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Insect bites and allergen? 7033 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Insect bites and allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Allergy Treatment	Do allergy shots have side effect	s? 7005
Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7008 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma How is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7029 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Insect bites and stings 7032 General Information Insect bites and stings 7033 General Information Insect bites and sllergien? 7032 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Insect bites and sllergen? 7033	Allergy Treatment	How to choose an allergist	7006
Allergy Treatment Radioallergosorbent (RAST) 7009 Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7033 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Allergy Treatment	Medications	7007
Allergy Treatment Tests 7010 Allergy Treatment What are antihistamines? 7011 Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? 7012 Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7033 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Allergy Treatment	Preventing allergies	7008
Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? Asthma Can asthma be cured? Asthma Exercising with asthma Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? Asthma What is asthma? Asthma What causes asthma? Asthma What is asthma? Asthma Allergic headaches Allergic to poison oak Allergies and mold spores Allergies to drugs General Information Allergies to drugs Allergies	Allergy Treatment	Radioallergosorbent (RAST)	7009
Allergy Treatment What is the best method of testing for allergies? Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013 Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies to drugs 7024 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies to drugs 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7033 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Allergy Treatment	Tests	7010
testing for allergies? 7012  Asthma Can asthma be cured? 7013  Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014  Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015  Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016  Asthma Medications for asthma 7017  Asthma What causes asthma? 7018  Asthma What is asthma? 7019  General Information Allergic headaches 7020  General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022  General Information Allergies to drugs 7023  General Information Allergies to drugs 7023  General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025  General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027  General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7029  General Information Hay fever 7030  General Information Insect bites and stings 7031  General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032  General Information Is colorine allergy common? 7032  General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033  General Information Milk allergy 7034  General Information Milk allergy 7034	Allergy Treatment	What are antihistamines?	7011
Asthma Exercising with asthma 7014 Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015 Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Allergy Treatment		7012
Asthma How is asthma diagnosed? 7015  Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016  Asthma Medications for asthma 7017  Asthma What causes asthma? 7018  Asthma What is asthma? 7019  General Information Allergic headaches 7020  General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021  General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022  General Information Allergies to drugs 7023  General Information Allergies to drugs 7023  General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025  General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026  General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027  General Information Food allergies 7029  General Information Hay fever 7030  General Information Insect bites and stings 7031  General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032  General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7034  General Information Milk allergy 7034  General Information Milk allergy 7034	Asthma	Can asthma be cured?	7013
Asthma Is asthma a psychological or emotional disease? 7016 Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034	Asthma	Exercising with asthma	7014
emotional disease? 7016  Asthma Medications for asthma 7017  Asthma What causes asthma? 7018  Asthma What is asthma? 7019  General Information Allergic headaches 7020  General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021  General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022  General Information Allergies to drugs 7023  General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024  General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025  General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026  General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028  General Information Hay fever 7030  General Information Insect bites and stings 7031  General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7034  General Information Milk allergy 7034  General Information Milk allergy 7035	Asthma		7015
Asthma Medications for asthma 7017 Asthma What causes asthma? 7018 Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	Asthma		7016
Asthma What is asthma? 7019 General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	Asthma		
General Information Allergic headaches 7020 General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	Asthma	What causes asthma?	7018
General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	Asthma	What is asthma?	7019
General Information Allergic to poison oak 7021 General Information Allergies and mold spores 7022 General Information Allergies to drugs 7023 General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7034 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	General Information	Allergic headaches	7020
General InformationAllergies to drugs7023General InformationAllergies-heat/cold7024General InformationAre there "non-allergenic" dogs?7025General InformationChemical sensitivity7026General InformationDo I have an allergy or a cold?7027General InformationEar and sinus allergies7028General InformationFood allergies7029General InformationHay fever7030General InformationInsect bites and stings7031General InformationIs chlorine allergy common?7032General InformationIs tobacco smoke an allergen?7033General InformationMilk allergy7034General InformationPoison ivy allergies7035	General Information		7021
General Information Allergies-heat/cold 7024 General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	General Information	Allergies and mold spores	7022
General Information Are there "non-allergenic" dogs? 7025 General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	General Information	Allergies to drugs	7023
General Information Chemical sensitivity 7026 General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	General Information		7024
General Information Do I have an allergy or a cold? 7027 General Information Ear and sinus allergies 7028 General Information Food allergies 7029 General Information Hay fever 7030 General Information Insect bites and stings 7031 General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	General Information		? 7025
General InformationDo I have an allergy or a cold?7027General InformationEar and sinus allergies7028General InformationFood allergies7029General InformationHay fever7030General InformationInsect bites and stings7031General InformationIs chlorine allergy common?7032General InformationIs tobacco smoke an allergen?7033General InformationMilk allergy7034General InformationPoison ivy allergies7035	General Information	3 3	
General InformationEar and sinus allergies7028General InformationFood allergies7029General InformationHay fever7030General InformationInsect bites and stings7031General InformationIs chlorine allergy common?7032General InformationIs tobacco smoke an allergen?7033General InformationMilk allergy7034General InformationPoison ivy allergies7035	General Information	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	7027
General InformationFood allergies7029General InformationHay fever7030General InformationInsect bites and stings7031General InformationIs chlorine allergy common?7032General InformationIs tobacco smoke an allergen?7033General InformationMilk allergy7034General InformationPoison ivy allergies7035	General Information	•	7028
General InformationHay fever7030General InformationInsect bites and stings7031General InformationIs chlorine allergy common?7032General InformationIs tobacco smoke an allergen?7033General InformationMilk allergy7034General InformationPoison ivy allergies7035	General Information		7029
General Information Is chlorine allergy common? 7032 General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033 General Information Milk allergy 7034 General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	General Information		7030
General Information Is tobacco smoke an allergen? 7033  General Information Milk allergy 7034  General Information Poison ivy allergies 7035	General Information	Insect bites and stings	7031
General InformationIs tobacco smoke an allergen?7033General InformationMilk allergy7034General InformationPoison ivy allergies7035	General Information	Is chlorine allergy common?	7032
General InformationMilk allergy7034General InformationPoison ivy allergies7035	General Information		7033
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	General Information	Milk allergy	7034
	General Information	Poison ivy allergies	7035
General Information Policii /030	General Information	Pollen	7036

General Information	Ragweed	7037
General Information	Skin allergies	7038
General Information	So you've got hives?	7039
General Information	What are allergies?	7040
General Information	What are dust mites?	7041
General Information	What causes an allergic reaction?	7042
General Information	What is an allergy index?	7043
General Information	What is anaphylaxis?	7044
General Information	What is animal dander?	7045
General Information	Who develops allergies?	7046
General Information	Why do people get allergies?	7047
General Information	Your home environment and allergies	7048
	<del>_</del>	

CANCER GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
General Information	Alternative treatments	7049
General Information	Can asbestos cause cancer?	7050
General Information	Cancer and insurance	7051
General Information	Cancer pain management	7052
General Information	Cancer prevention	7053
General Information	Cancer resources	7054
General Information	Cancer surgery	7055
General Information	Chemotherapy	7056
General Information	Choosing an oncologist	7057
General Information	Classification of tumors	7058
General Information	Dealing with hair loss	7059
General Information	Diagnosis	7060
General Information	Family history	7061
General Information	Is there a link between cancer and red meat?	7062
General Information	Nutrition and cancer	7063
General Information	Preparing for your first visit	7064
General Information	Reducing your cancer risk	7065
General Information	Risk factors	7066
General Information	Screening and detection	7067
General Information	The spread of cancer (metasta:	sis) 7068
General Information	Warning signs of cancer	7069
General Information	What is a biopsy report?	7070
General Information	What is cancer?	7071
General Information	What is edema?	7072
General Information	Who gets cancer?	7073
Cancer Resources	Cancer support groups	7074

Cancer Resources	Clinical counseling	7075
Cancer Resources	Educational information	7076
Cancer Resources	Financial assistance for patients	7077
Cancer Resources	Home care/hospice	7078
Cancer Resources	Housing for cancer patients	7079
Cancer Resources	Patient visitor programs	7080
Cancer Resources	Survivor programs	7081
Cancer Resources	Volunteer transportation	7082
Men's Concerns	Cancer in men	7083
Men's Concerns	Gleason score	7084
Men's Concerns	Male breast cancer	7085
Men's Concerns	Men's cancer screening	7086
Men's Concerns	Prostate cancer	7087
Men's Concerns	Prostate cancer — detection	7088
Men's Concerns	Prostate cancer — risk	
	factors and warning signs	7089
Men's Concerns	Testicular cancer	7090
Men's Concerns	Testicular cancer — detection	7091
Men's Concerns	Ureteral cancer in men	7092
Other Types of Cancer	Bladder cancer	7093
Other Types of Cancer	Bone cancer	7094
Other Types of Cancer	Bone marrow cancer	7095
Other Types of Cancer	Brain cancer	7096
Other Types of Cancer	Cancer of the eye	7097
Other Types of Cancer	Cancer of the gallbladder	7098
Other Types of Cancer	Childhood cancers	7099
Other Types of Cancer	Colon cancer	7100
Other Types of Cancer	Dysplasia	7101
Other Types of Cancer	Esophagus cancer	7102
Other Types of Cancer	Gastrointestinal cancer	7103
Other Types of Cancer	Hodgkin's disease	7104
Other Types of Cancer	Hurthle cell carcinoma	7105
Other Types of Cancer	Kidney cancer	7106
Other Types of Cancer	Leukemia	7107
Other Types of Cancer	Liver cancer	7108
Other Types of Cancer	Lung cancer	7109
Other Types of Cancer	Lymphomas	7110
Other Types of Cancer	Mouth, pharynx and larynx cancer	7111
Other Types of Cancer	Pancreas cancer	7112
Other Types of Cancer	Rectal cancer	7113
Other Types of Cancer	Renal carcinoma	7114
Other Types of Cancer	Sarcomas	7115
Other Types of Cancer	Stomach cancer	7116
71		-

Other Types of Cancer	Throat cancer	7117
Other Types of Cancer	Thyroid cancer	7118
Other Types of Cancer	Ureteral cancer	7119
Radiation Therapy	After radiation treatment	7120
Radiation Therapy	How is radiation used?	7121
Radiation Therapy	Self-care during treatment	7122
Radiation Therapy	Treatment risks	7123
Radiation Therapy	Types of radiation equipment	7124
Radiation Therapy	What about the side effects?	7125
Radiation Therapy	What is brachytherapy?	7126
Radiation Therapy	What is radiation therapy?	7127
Skin & Cancer	Benign skin lesions	7128
Skin & Cancer	Melanomas	7129
Skin & Cancer	Moles	7130
Skin & Cancer	Prevention of skin cancer	7131
Skin & Cancer	Skin cancer	7132
Skin & Cancer	Solar keratosis	7133
Skin & Cancer	Sun and your skin	7134
Stop Smoking	Effects on your health	7135
Stop Smoking	How to quit	7136
Stop Smoking	Laws and legislation	7137
Stop Smoking	Secondhand smoke	7138
Stop Smoking	Smokeless tobacco	7139
Women's Concerns	About breast cancer	7140
Women's Concerns	Breast cancer — detection	7141
Women's Concerns	Breast cancer — risk factors and warning signs	7142
Women's Concerns	Breast self-examination	7143
Women's Concerns	Cancer in women	7144
Women's Concerns	Cervical cancer	7145
Women's Concerns	Endometrial cancer	7146
Women's Concerns	Mammography	7147
Women's Concerns	Mammography and breast implants	7148
Women's Concerns	Mastectomies	7149
Women's Concerns	Ovarian cancer	7150
Women's Concerns	Ureteral cancer in women	7151
Women's Concerns	Uterine cancer	7152
Women's Concerns	Vaginal cancer	7153
Women's Concerns	Vulva cancer	7154
Women's Concerns	Women's cancer screening	7155

CHILDREN'S HEALTH	GUIDE	
Heading Name	Topic Name To	pic Code
Childhood Illnesses	About constipation	7156
Childhood Illnesses	Chicken pox	7157
Childhood Illnesses	Childhood asthma	7158
Childhood Illnesses	Childhood tonsillitis	7159
Childhood Illnesses	Children's colds	7160
Childhood Illnesses	Conjunctivitis	7161
Childhood Illnesses	Croup	7162
Childhood Illnesses	Diarrhea and vomiting	7163
Childhood Illnesses	Ear infections	7164
Childhood Illnesses	Fever	7165
Childhood Illnesses	Flu in children	7166
Childhood Illnesses	Measles	7167
Childhood Illnesses	Mumps	7168
Childhood Illnesses	Outer ear infection	7169
Childhood Illnesses	Sore throat	7170
Childhood Illnesses	Treating fevers	7171
Childhood Illnesses	Viral infections	7172
Childhood Illnesses	What is the stomach flu?	7173
Children's Safety	Bike safety	7174
Children's Safety	Child restraint, safety belt and bicycle helmet	7175
Children's Safety	Childproofing your home	7176
Children's Safety	Fire safety	7177
Children's Safety	In-line skating safety	7178
Children's Safety	Laws	7179
Children's Safety	Pedestrian safety	7180
Children's Safety	Playground safety	7181
Children's Safety	Poisoning	7182
Children's Safety	Preparing children for emergence	cies 7183
Children's Safety	Seat belts and car seats	7184
Children's Safety	Water safety	7185
Information for Teens	Adolescent acne	7186
Information for Teens	Self-image	7187
Information for Teens	Sexual assault and date rape	7188
Information for Teens	Starting your menstrual cycle	7189
Newborn Care	Bathing your baby	7190
Newborn Care	Breast-feeding	7191
Newborn Care	Caring for your infant's	
	circumcision	7192
Newborn Care	Colic	7193

Newborn Care	Fathering an infant	7194
Newborn Care	Formula feeding	7195
Newborn Care	Infant car seats	7196
Newborn Care	Infant diaper rash	7197
Newborn Care	Jaundice	7198
Newborn Care	Mothering an infant	7199
Newborn Care	Spoon feeding	7200
Newborn Care	Weaning	7201
Teens	Adolescent suicide	7202
Teens	Divorce	7203
Teens	Dropping out of school	7204
Teens	Eating disorders	7205
Teens	Family conflict	7206
Teens	Gangs	7207
Teens	Peer pressure	7208
Teens	Runaways	7209
Teens	School attendance and grades	7210
Teens	Self-esteem	7211
Teens	Sexual abuse	7212
Teens	Signs of substance abuse	7213
Teens	Stepfamily problems	7214
Teens	Suicide warnings	7215
Teens	Teen depression	7216
Teens	Teen drug abuse	7217
Teens	Teen involvement in cults	7218
Teens	Teenage pregnancy	7219
Teens	Teenage sexuality	7220
Parenting	Battered child syndrome	7221
Parenting	Causes of nightmares	7222
Parenting	Children of divorce	7223
Parenting	Children's depression	7224
Parenting	Communication with your child	7225
Parenting	Daycare/babysitters	7226
Parenting	Emergency and backup childcare	7227
Parenting	How to choose a pediatrician	7228
Parenting	Immunization schedule/ vaccinations	7229
Parenting	Improving your parenting skills	7230
Parenting	Latchkey kids	7231
Parenting	Nonprescription medicine and children	7232
Parenting	Normal sleep patterns	7233

Parenting	Nutrition and your child's growth	7234
Parenting	Parenting your adolescent	7235
Parenting	Teething	7236
Parenting	Toilet training	7237
Pediatric Emergencies	Allergic reactions	7238
Pediatric Emergencies	Bleeding	7239
Pediatric Emergencies	Broken bones in children	7240
Pediatric Emergencies	Burns	7241
Pediatric Emergencies	Childhood sports injuries	7242
Pediatric Emergencies	Childhood sprains	7243
Pediatric Emergencies	Children and nosebleeds	7244
Pediatric Emergencies	Children with muscle cramps	7245
Pediatric Emergencies	Dental injury	7246
Pediatric Emergencies	Falls	7247
Pediatric Emergencies	Insect stings	7248
Pediatric Emergencies	Pediatric animal bites	7249
Pediatric Emergencies	Pediatric choking	7250
Pediatric Emergencies	Pediatric head injury	7251
Pediatric Emergencies	Pulled muscles in children	7252
Pediatric Emergencies	Sunburns	7253
Pediatric Emergencies	What is rheumatic fever?	7254
Pediatrics	Allergies: hay fever	7255
Pediatrics	Attention Deficit Disorder	7256
Pediatrics	Autism	7257
Pediatrics	Childhood allergies	7258
Pediatrics	Childhood headaches	7259
Pediatrics	Childhood laryngitis	7260
Pediatrics	Childhood obesity	7261
Pediatrics	Children and lice	7262
Pediatrics	Cluster headaches	7263
Pediatrics	Diagnosing and treating autism	7264
Pediatrics	Down's syndrome	7265
Pediatrics	Dyslexia	7266
Pediatrics	External worms	7267
Pediatrics	Hyperactivity	7268
Pediatrics	Migraine headaches	7269
Pediatrics	Muscular dystrophy in children	7270
Pediatrics	Open	7271
Pediatrics	Reye's syndrome	7272
Pediatrics	Ringworms	7273
Pediatrics	Scoliosis	7274
Pediatrics	Sleeplessness	7275
	•	

Pediatrics	Spinal meningitis	7276
Pediatrics	Warts: facts	7277
Pediatrics	Wetting the bed	7278
Pediatrics	What is cystic fibrosis?	7279
Pediatrics	What is whooping cough?	7280

CHIROPRACTIC CARE	GUIDE	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
General Care	About chiropractic	7281
General Care	Auto accidents	7282
General Care	Benefits of chiropractic	7283
General Care	Cars and your safety	7284
General Care	Children	7285
General Care	Chiropractic and insurance	7286
General Care	Chiropractic and pregnancy	7287
General Care	Chiropractic and the natural h	igh 7288
General Care	Chiropractic costs	7289
General Care	Chiropractic education	7290
General Care	Chiropractic physiotherapy	7291
General Care	Chiropractic treatment method	ds 7292
General Care	Chiropractic trivia	7293
General Care	Do adjustments hurt?	7294
General Care	Excess weight	7295
General Care	Executives and stress	7296
General Care	Feeling good	7297
General Care	Female doctors of chiropractic	7298
General Care	Frequently asked questions	7299
General Care	Home injuries	7300
General Care	How chiropractic heals	7301
General Care	How to avoid injury	7302
General Care	How to select a chiropractor	7303
General Care	Injuries on the job	7304
General Care	Kids and food	7305
General Care	Lifting heavy objects	7306
General Care	Maintaining your health	7307
General Care	Making chiropractic affordable	7308
General Care	Nutrition	7309
General Care	Pain relief without drugs	7310
General Care	Relieving pain	7311
General Care	Sleep and your health	7312
General Care	Strains and sprains	7313
General Care	Stress reduction	7314

CHIROPRACTIC CARE	GUIDE — CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
General Care	Summertime	7315
General Care	The chiropractic exam	7316
General Care	What about X-rays?	7317
General Care	What is chiropractic?	7318
General Care	What is subluxation?	7319
General Care	Winter doldrums	7320
General Care	Workers' compensation injurie	es 7321
General Care	Your first visit	7322
General Symptoms	Acne	7323
General Symptoms	Asthma	7324
General Symptoms	Chronic headaches	7325
General Symptoms	Constipation	7326
General Symptoms	Dizziness/vertigo	7327
General Symptoms	Fibromyalgia	7328
General Symptoms	Insomnia	7329
General Symptoms	Migraine headaches	7330
General Symptoms	Neck pain	7331
General Symptoms	Neck stiffness	7332
General Symptoms	Pinched nerves	7333
General Symptoms	Senior citizens	7334
General Symptoms	Sinusitis	7335
Limbs	Arm and leg pain	7336
Limbs	Bursitis	7337
Limbs	Carpal tunnel syndrome	7338
Limbs	Numbness/tingling	7339
Limbs	Overuse injuries	7340
Limbs	What about my shoes?	7341
Lower Body	Diagnosing scoliosis	7342
Lower Body	Knee and ankle	7343
Lower Body	Perfecting posture	7344
Lower Body	Slipped sacroiliac joints	7345
Spinal Disorders	About back pain	7346
Spinal Disorders	Disc-herniated/slipped	7347
Spinal Disorders	Exercises for the back	7348
Spinal Disorders	How to protect your back	7349
Spinal Disorders	Lower back pain	7350
Spinal Disorders	Sciatica	7351
Spinal Disorders	Spine and back care	7352
Spinal Disorders	Treating lower back injuries	7353
Sports	Aerobic heart rate facts	7354

Sports	Exercise benefits	7355
Sports	Sports and chiropractic	7356
Sports	Sports injuries	7357
Sports	Stretching	7358
Sports	Warming up	7359
Sports	Working out	7360
Upper Body	Correcting jaw pain and TMJ syndrome	7361
Upper Body	Shoulder injuries	7362
Upper Body	Shoulder pain	7363
Upper Body	Whiplash/neck injuries	7364

COSMETIC/PLASTIC S	URGERY GUIDE	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Breast Surgery	Breast augmentation	7365
Breast Surgery	Breast reconstruction	7366
Breast Surgery	Breast reconstruction during mastectomy surgery	7367
Breast Surgery	Breast reconstruction following mastectomy	g 7368
Breast Surgery	Breast reduction	7369
Breast Surgery	Breast-lift	7370
Breast Surgery	Correcting breast asymmetry	7371
Breast Surgery	Correcting inverted nipples	7372
Breast Surgery	Incisions in breast enlargemen	t 7373
Breast Surgery	Placement in breast enlargeme	ent 7374
Breast Surgery	Safety of implants	7375
Breast Surgery	Saline implants	7376
Breast Surgery	Silicone complications	7377
Breast Surgery	Silicone implant information	7378
Breast Surgery	What will happen during breast surgery?	7379
Surgery Concerns	Age spot removal	7380
Surgery Concerns	Alpha hydroxy acids (glycolic and lactic)	7381
Surgery Concerns	Am I a good candidate for cosmetic surgery?	7382
Surgery Concerns	Anesthesia and surgical facilities	es 7383
Surgery Concerns	Can I finance my surgery?	7384
Surgery Concerns	Computer imaging	7385
Surgery Concerns	How to choose a cosmetic surgeon	7386
Surgery Concerns	How to choose a plastic surgeon	7387

Surgery Concerns	Is cosmetic surgery safe?	7388
Surgery Concerns	New techniques for a natural-looking face-lift	7389
Surgery Concerns	Will my insurance cover the cost?	7390
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Acne scar treatment	7391
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Alternatives to face-lifts	7392
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Bell's palsy correction	7393
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Cheek enhancements	7394
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Cheek reduction	7395
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Collagen and fat injections	7396
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Collagen for lip augmentation	7397
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Endermologie for better skin texture and appearance	7398
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Face-lift	7399
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Filling defects	7400
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Fine wrinkles	7401
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Forehead-lift	7402
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Frown lines (Botulinum Type A)	7403
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Gore-Tex® subcutaneous implants	7404
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Laser resurfacing	7405
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Medium and deep facial peels	7406
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Mid face-lift	7407
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Scar correction	7408
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Scar revision	7409
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Skin concerns	7410
Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Skin treatment/facial rejuvenation	7411

Facial Surgery & Rejuvenation	Spider veins	7412
Liposuction	Body contouring	7413
Liposuction	Can the fat return?	7414
Liposuction	Cellulite, what is it?	7415
Liposuction	Is liposuction safe?	7416
Liposuction	Liposuction considerations	7417
Liposuction	Liposuction for arms and legs	7418
Liposuction	Liposuction for men	7419
Liposuction	Liposuction for neck and chin	7420
Liposuction	Liposuction for stomach, hips and thighs	7421
Liposuction	Liposuction of the buttocks	7422
Liposuction	Ultrasound-assisted liposuction (UAL)	7423
Liposuction	What is liposuction?	7424
Liposuction	What will happen during liposuction surgery?	7425
Male Surgery	Male breast reduction	7426
Male Surgery	Male facial rejuvenation	7427
Male Surgery	Removal of the "spare tire"	7428
Other Available Procedures	Abdominoplasty	7429
Other Available Procedures	Chemical peel	7430
Other Available Procedures	Correction of large ears	7431
Other Available Procedures	Correction of protruding ears (Otoplasty)	7432
Other Available Procedures	Cosmetic removal of varicose veins	7433
Other Available Procedures	Hair removal	7434
Other Available Procedures	Labioplasty (female)	7435
Other Available Procedures	Mini-tummy tuck	7436
Other Available Procedures	Neck-lift	7437
Other Available Procedures	Permanent lip color and eyeliner	7438
Other Available Procedures	Photoderm®	7439
Other Available Procedures	Skin-cancer-removal and reconstruction	7440
Other Available Procedures	Tattoo removal	7441

COSMETIC/PLASTIC S	URGERY GUIDE — CONTINUE	D
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Pediatric Plastic Surgery	Cleft lip	7442
Pediatric Plastic Surgery	Cleft palate	7443
Pediatric Plastic Surgery	Pediatric plastic surgery	7444
Surgery of the Eyes	Bags under the eyes	7445
Surgery of the Eyes	Double-eyelid procedure	7446
Surgery of the Eyes	Droopy lids	7447
Surgery of the Eyes	Eyebrow-lift	7448
Surgery of the Nose	Crooked nose	7449
Surgery of the Nose	Nasal hump	7450
Surgery of the Nose	Nose surgery	7451
Surgery of the Nose	Post-operative recovery of nose surgery	7452
Surgery of the Nose	Reconstructive nasal surgery	7453
Surgery of the Nose	Rounded nasal tip	7454
Surgery of the Nose	Sinus conditions	7455
Surgery of the Nose	Special techniques in nasal surgery	7456
Surgery of the Nose	Surgery for breathing problem	ns 7457
Surgery of the Nose	What will happen during nose surgery?	7458

DENTAL GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Cosmetic Dental Problems	Chipped, cracked, or worn teeth	7459
Cosmetic Dental Problems	Crooked or crowded teeth	7460
Cosmetic Dental Problems	Discolored teeth	7461
Cosmetic Dental Problems	Lost teeth	7462
Cosmetic Dentistry	Bleaching	7463
Cosmetic Dentistry	Bonding	7464
Cosmetic Dentistry	Cosmetic contouring	7465
Cosmetic Dentistry	Insurance coverage for cosmetic dentistry	7466
Cosmetic Dentistry	Veneers	7467
Crowns/Bridges	Advantages of bridges	7468
Crowns/Bridges	Advantages of crowns	7469
Crowns/Bridges	Cost comparisons	7470

Crowns/Bridges	Insurance coverage for crowns and bridges	7471
Dental Care	Chewing gum	7472
Dental Care	Choosing a dentist	7473
Dental Care	Controlling plaque	7474
Dental Care	Dental floss	7475
Dental Care	Dental rinses	7476
Dental Care	Drill-less dentistry/air abrasion	7477
Dental Care	Emergency first aid	7478
Dental Care	Fluoridated water	7479
Dental Care	Halitosis/bad breath	7480
Dental Care	Home dental care	7481
Dental Care	How and why to floss	7482
Dental Care	Munchies	7483
Dental Care	Nutrition	7484
Dental Care	Prevention of tooth decay	7485
Dental Care	Preventive checkups and cleanings	7486
Dental Care	Proper brushing	7487
Dental Care	Senior dental care	7488
Dental Care	Tooth pain	7489
Dental Care	Which toothbrush is right?	7490
Dental Care for Kids	Dental care for infants	749
Dental Care for Kids	Dental care for kids	7492
Dental Care for Kids	Infant tooth decay	7493
Dental Care for Kids	Sucking the thumb	7494
Dental Care for Kids	Thrush	7495
Dental Care for Kids	Thrusting the tongue	7496
Dental Care for Kids	Your child's first dental visit	7497
Dental Implants	Advantages of dental implants	7498
Dental Implants	Am I a good candidate for implants?	7499
Dental Implants	Can I get gum disease around an implant?	7500
Dental Implants	Costs and insurance coverage for dental implants	7501
Dental Implants	Dental implants — concerns	7502
Dental Implants	Dental implants — procedures	7503
Dental Implants	Dental implants — treatments	7504
Dental Implants	Dental implants and osteoporosis	7505
Dental Implants	Dental implants vs. tooth-supported bridges	7506
Dental Implants	Does implant surgery hurt?	7507

Dental Implants	How long do implants last?	7508
Dental Implants	Implant-supported dentures vs. traditional dentures	7509
Dental Implants	Qualifications of an implant dentist	7510
Dental Implants	What are dental implants?	7511
Dental Implants	What if I don't have enough bone for dental implants?	7512
Dental Implants	Why do treatments take so long to complete?	7513
Dental Implants	Will my implants ever fail?	7514
Dental Implants	Will the implants satisfy my dental needs?	7515
Dentures/Partials	Advantages of dentures	7516
Dentures/Partials	Advantages of partials	7517
Dentures/Partials	Dentures, partials or dental implants	7518
Dentures/Partials	Insurance coverage for dentures and partials	7519
Dentures/Partials	Speaking with new dentures	7520
General Dentistry	Cosmetic dentistry	7521
General Dentistry	Dental X-rays	7522
General Dentistry	Extractions	7523
General Dentistry	Fear of dentists	7524
General Dentistry	Fillings	7525
General Dentistry	Fluoride treatments	7526
General Dentistry	Geographic tongue	7527
General Dentistry	Insurance coverage for general dentistry	7528
General Dentistry	Root canals	7529
General Dentistry	Services provided	7530
General Dentistry	Tooth fillings	7531
General Dentistry	Tooth grinding	7532
General Dentistry	Tooth sensitivity	7533
General Dentistry	Treatment of abscesses	7534
General Dentistry	Treatment of pain	7535
General Dentistry	What are abscesses?	7536
General Dentistry	What are sealants?	7537
Oral Maxillofacial Surgery	Breakdown of roots	7538
Oral Maxillofacial Surgery	Chronic head, neck and facial treatment	7539
Oral Maxillofacial Surgery	Corrective jaw surgery	7540
Oral Maxillofacial Surgery	Extractions	7541

Oral Maxillofacial Surgery	Impacted wisdom teeth	7542
Oral Maxillofacial Surgery	Insurance coverage for oral and maxillofacial surgery	7543
Oral Maxillofacial Surgery	TMJ (Temporomandibular Joint Dysfunction)	7544
Orthodontics (Braces)	Braces for adults	7545
Orthodontics (Braces)	Braces for children	7546
Orthodontics (Braces)	How braces straighten teeth	7547
Orthodontics (Braces)	Insurance coverage for orthodontics	7548
Periodontics (Gum Disease)	Bleeding gums	7549
Periodontics (Gum Disease)	Corrective procedures	7550
Periodontics (Gum Disease)	Effects of delaying treatment	7551
Periodontics (Gum Disease)	Gum disease prevention periodontics	7552
Periodontics (Gum Disease)	Insurance coverage for periodontics	7553
Periodontics (Gum Disease)	Trench mouth	7554
Periodontics (Gum Disease)	What is gum disease?	7555

EAR, NOSE & THROAT GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Allergies	Allergic headaches	7556
Allergies	Ear and sinus allergies	7557
Allergies	Hay fever	7558
Allergies	Pets and pollens	7559
Ears	About labyrinthitis	7560
Ears	Aging and hearing loss	7561
Ears	Air travel and your ears	7562
Ears	Assistive listening devices	7563
Ears	Brain tinnitus	7564
Ears	Causes of hearing loss	7565
Ears	Diagnosis of hearing loss	7566
Ears	Ear infections — symptoms in children	7567
Ears	External ear tinnitus	7568
Ears	Fluid in your ears	7569
Ears	Hearing impairment	7570
Ears	Hearing preservation	7571

Heading Name         Topic Name         Topic Code           Ears         Inner ear infections         7572           Ears         Inner ear tinnitus         7573           Ears         Meniere's disease         7574           Ears         Middle ear infections         7575           Ears         Otosclerosis         7577           Ears         Outer ear infections         7578           Ears         Ruptured eardrum facts         7579           Ears         Ruptured eardrum facts         7579           Ears         Telephone amplifiers         7580           Ears         Tinnitus facts         7582           Ears         Tinnitus treatment         7583           Ears         Tinnitus treatment         7584           Ears         Tinnitus treatment         7584           Ears         What is hyperacusis?         7584           General Information         Choosing an otolaryngologist         7586           General Information         Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems         7587           General Information         What is an otolaryngologist?         7589           Head         Blepharoplasty         7590           Head         Headaches and facial pai	EAR, NOSE & THROAT	GUIDE — CONTINUED	
EarsInner ear tinnitus7573EarsMeniere's disease7574EarsMiddle ear infections7575EarsMiddle ear tinnitus7576EarsOtosclerosis7577EarsOuter ear infections7578EarsRuptured eardrum facts7579EarsRuptured eardrum facts7579EarsSurgical restoration of hearing loss7580EarsTelephone amplifiers7581EarsTinnitus facts7582EarsTinnitus treatment7583EarsWhat is central auditory processing disorder?7584EarsWhat is hyperacusis?7585General InformationChoosing an otolaryngologist7586General InformationPediatric ear, nose and throat problems7588General InformationWhat is an otolaryngologist?7589HeadBlepharoplasty7590HeadHeadches and facial pain7592HeadReducing dizziness7593HeadWhat can a doctor do for dizziness?7593HeadWhat can a doctor do for dizziness?7595Nose & SinusAdenoids surgery7596Nose & SinusAdenoids surgery7597Nose & SinusCongested, runny nose7599Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusNoseleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604	Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Ears Meniere's disease 7574 Ears Middle ear infections 7575 Ears Middle ear infections 7576 Ears Otosclerosis 7577 Ears Outer ear infections 7578 Ears Quter ear infections 7578 Ears Ruptured eardrum facts 7579 Ears Surgical restoration of hearing loss Ears Telephone amplifiers 7581 Ears Tinnitus facts 7582 Ears Tinnitus treatment 7583 Ears What is central auditory 7584 processing disorder? Ears What is hyperacusis? 7585 General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586 General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7587 General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7595 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7595 Head What causes dizziness? 7595 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 97598 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 97598 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus What are nasal covity 7604 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck Alump in the neck 7606	Ears	Inner ear infections	7572
EarsMiddle ear infections7575EarsOtosclerosis7577EarsOuter ear infections7578EarsOuter ear infections7578EarsRuptured eardrum facts7579EarsRuptured eardrum facts7579EarsTelephone amplifiers7580EarsTinnitus facts7582EarsTinnitus facts7582EarsTinnitus treatment7583EarsWhat is central auditory processing disorder?7584EarsWhat is hyperacusis?7585General InformationChoosing an otolaryngologist7586General InformationOtolaryngology overview7587General InformationPediatric ear, nose and throat problems7588General InformationWhat is an otolaryngologist?7589HeadBlepharoplasty7590HeadHeadaches and facial pain7592HeadReducing dizziness7591HeadReducing dizziness7593HeadWhat can a doctor do for dizziness?7595HeadWhat causes dizziness?7595Nose & SinusAdenoids surgery7596Nose & SinusAdenoids surgery7597Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusNosepleeds7602Nose & SinusNosepleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7606 <t< td=""><td>Ears</td><td>Inner ear tinnitus</td><td>7573</td></t<>	Ears	Inner ear tinnitus	7573
Ears Otosclerosis 7577 Ears Outer ear infections 7578 Ears Ruptured eardrum facts 7579 Ears Surgical restoration of hearing loss Ears Telephone amplifiers 7581 Ears Tinnitus facts 7582 Ears Tinnitus treatment 7583 Ears What is central auditory processing disorder? Ears What is hyperacusis? 7586 General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586 General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587 General Information What is an otolaryngologist 7588 General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7591 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7594 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7596 Head What can be doctor do for dizziness? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7606 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7606 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck Alump in the neck 7607	Ears	Meniere's disease	7574
Ears Otosclerosis 7577 Ears Outer ear infections 7578 Ears Ruptured eardrum facts 7579 Ears Surgical restoration of hearing loss Ears Telephone amplifiers 7581 Ears Tinnitus facts 7582 Ears Tinnitus treatment 7583 Ears What is central auditory processing disorder? Ears What is hyperacusis? 7585 General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586 General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587 General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Reducing dizziness 7591 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What cau a doctor do for dizziness? 7594 Head What causes dizziness? 7595 Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7606 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7606 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck Alump in the neck 7607	Ears	Middle ear infections	7575
Ears Outer ear infections 7578 Ears Ruptured eardrum facts 7579 Ears Surgical restoration of hearing loss Ears Telephone amplifiers 7581 Ears Tinnitus facts 7582 Ears Tinnitus treatment 7583 Ears What is central auditory processing disorder? Ears What is hyperacusis? 7585 General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586 General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587 General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7593 Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck Alump in the neck 7607	Ears	Middle ear tinnitus	7576
EarsRuptured eardrum facts7579EarsSurgical restoration of hearing loss7580EarsTelephone amplifiers7581EarsTinnitus facts7582EarsTinnitus treatment7583EarsWhat is central auditory processing disorder?7584EarsWhat is hyperacusis?7585General InformationChoosing an otolaryngologist7586General InformationOtolaryngology overview7587General InformationPediatric ear, nose and throat problems7588General InformationWhat is an otolaryngologist?7589HeadBlepharoplasty7590HeadDefining dizziness7591HeadHeadaches and facial pain7592HeadReducing dizziness7593HeadWhat can a doctor do for dizziness?7593HeadWhat is vertigo?7596Nose & SinusAdenoids surgery7597Nose & SinusAdenoids7598Nose & SinusCongested, runny nose7599Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusNoseleeds7603Nose & SinusNoseleeds7603Nose & SinusNoseleeds7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Ears	Otosclerosis	7577
Ears Surgical restoration of hearing loss  Ears Telephone amplifiers 7581  Ears Tinnitus facts 7582  Ears Tinnitus treatment 7583  Ears What is central auditory processing disorder?  Ears What is hyperacusis? 7585  General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586  General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587  General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems  General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589  Head Blepharoplasty 7590  Head Defining dizziness 7591  Head Headaches and facial pain 7592  Head Reducing dizziness 7593  Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7593  Head What causes dizziness? 7595  Head What is vertigo? 7596  Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597  Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7599  Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601  Nose & Sinus Noseleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Noseleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Noseleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Noseleeds 7605  Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604  Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606  Throat & Neck Alump in the neck 7607	Ears	Outer ear infections	7578
hearing lossEarsTelephone amplifiers7581EarsTinnitus facts7582EarsTinnitus treatment7583EarsWhat is central auditory processing disorder?7584EarsWhat is hyperacusis?7585General InformationChoosing an otolaryngologist7586General InformationOtolaryngology overview7587General InformationPediatric ear, nose and throat problems7588General InformationWhat is an otolaryngologist?7589HeadBlepharoplasty7590HeadHeadaches and facial pain7592HeadReducing dizziness7591HeadReducing dizziness7593HeadWhat can a doctor do for dizziness?7593HeadWhat causes dizziness?7595HeadWhat is vertigo?7596Nose & SinusAdenoids surgery7597Nose & SinusAdenoids7598Nose & SinusCongested, runny nose7599Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusNasal reconstruction7602Nose & SinusNosebleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Ears	Ruptured eardrum facts	7579
Ears Tinnitus facts 7582 Ears Tinnitus treatment 7583 Ears What is central auditory processing disorder? Ears What is hyperacusis? 7585 General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586 General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587 General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7594 for dizziness? Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600 Nose & Sinus Nose leeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7605	Ears	•	7580
Ears Tinnitus treatment 7583 Ears What is central auditory processing disorder? Ears What is hyperacusis? 7585 General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586 General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587 General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598 Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7606 Throat & Neck Alump in the neck 7607	Ears	Telephone amplifiers	7581
Ears What is central auditory processing disorder?  Ears What is hyperacusis? 7585  General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586  General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587  General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems  General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589  Head Blepharoplasty 7590  Head Defining dizziness 7591  Head Headaches and facial pain 7592  Head Reducing dizziness 7593  Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7594  Head What is vertigo? 7596  Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597  Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597  Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599  Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601  Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Sinus Nosebleeds 7605  Nose & Sinus Sinus Internation 7604  Nose & Sinus Sinus Nosebleeds 7605  Nose & Sinus Sinus Sinustits 7605  Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606  Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Ears	Tinnitus facts	7582
Ears What is hyperacusis? 7585 General Information Choosing an otolaryngologist 7586 General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587 General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7594 for dizziness? 7595 Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 17598 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Sinus In the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck Alump in the neck 7607	Ears	Tinnitus treatment	7583
General Information Otolaryngologist 7586 General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587 General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7594 Head What causes dizziness? 7595 Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Ears		7584
General Information Otolaryngology overview 7587 General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589 Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? Head What causes dizziness? 7595 Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoids surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Ears	What is hyperacusis?	7585
General Information Pediatric ear, nose and throat problems  General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589  Head Blepharoplasty 7590  Head Defining dizziness 7591  Head Headaches and facial pain 7592  Head Reducing dizziness 7593  Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7594  Head What causes dizziness? 7595  Head What is vertigo? 7596  Nose & Sinus Adenoid surgery 7597  Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599  Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601  Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604  Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606  Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	General Information	Choosing an otolaryngologist	7586
throat problems  General Information What is an otolaryngologist? 7589  Head Blepharoplasty 7590  Head Defining dizziness 7591  Head Headaches and facial pain 7592  Head Reducing dizziness 7593  Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7594  for dizziness? 7595  Head What causes dizziness? 7595  Head What is vertigo? 7596  Nose & Sinus Adenoid surgery 7597  Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598  Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599  Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601  Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602  Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604  Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606  Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	General Information	Otolaryngology overview	7587
Head Blepharoplasty 7590 Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? Head What causes dizziness? 7595 Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoid surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600 Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7601 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	General Information	•	7588
Head Defining dizziness 7591 Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? Head What causes dizziness? 7595 Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoid surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	General Information	What is an otolaryngologist?	7589
Head Headaches and facial pain 7592 Head Reducing dizziness 7593 Head What can a doctor do for dizziness? 7594 Head What causes dizziness? 7595 Head What is vertigo? 7596 Nose & Sinus Adenoid surgery 7597 Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598 Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599 Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600 Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601 Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603 Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604 Nose & Sinus Sinus Sinusitis 7605 Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606 Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Head	Blepharoplasty	7590
HeadReducing dizziness7593HeadWhat can a doctor do for dizziness?7594HeadWhat causes dizziness?7595HeadWhat is vertigo?7596Nose & SinusAdenoid surgery7597Nose & SinusAdenoids7598Nose & SinusCongested, runny nose7599Nose & SinusEndoscopic sinus surgery7600Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusNasal reconstruction7602Nose & SinusNosebleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Head	Defining dizziness	7591
HeadWhat can a doctor do for dizziness?7594HeadWhat causes dizziness?7595HeadWhat is vertigo?7596Nose & SinusAdenoid surgery7597Nose & SinusAdenoids7598Nose & SinusCongested, runny nose7599Nose & SinusEndoscopic sinus surgery7600Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusNasal reconstruction7602Nose & SinusNosebleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Head	Headaches and facial pain	7592
for dizziness?  Head What causes dizziness? 7595  Head What is vertigo? 7596  Nose & Sinus Adenoid surgery 7597  Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598  Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599  Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600  Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601  Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602  Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604  Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606  Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Head	Reducing dizziness	7593
HeadWhat is vertigo?7596Nose & SinusAdenoid surgery7597Nose & SinusAdenoids7598Nose & SinusCongested, runny nose7599Nose & SinusEndoscopic sinus surgery7600Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusNasal reconstruction7602Nose & SinusNosebleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Head		7594
Nose & Sinus Adenoid surgery 7597  Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598  Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599  Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600  Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601  Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602  Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604  Nose & Sinus Sinus Sinusitis 7605  Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606  Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Head	What causes dizziness?	7595
Nose & Sinus Adenoids 7598  Nose & Sinus Congested, runny nose 7599  Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600  Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601  Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602  Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604  Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7605  Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606  Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Head	What is vertigo?	7596
Nose & Sinus  Congested, runny nose  7599  Nose & Sinus  Endoscopic sinus surgery  7600  Nose & Sinus  Losing your sense of smell  7601  Nose & Sinus  Nasal reconstruction  7602  Nose & Sinus  Nosebleeds  7603  Nose & Sinus  Obstructions in the nasal cavity  7604  Nose & Sinus  Sinusitis  7605  Nose & Sinus  What are nasal polyps?  7606  Throat & Neck  A lump in the neck  7607	Nose & Sinus	Adenoid surgery	7597
Nose & Sinus Endoscopic sinus surgery 7600  Nose & Sinus Losing your sense of smell 7601  Nose & Sinus Nasal reconstruction 7602  Nose & Sinus Nosebleeds 7603  Nose & Sinus Obstructions in the nasal cavity 7604  Nose & Sinus Sinusitis 7605  Nose & Sinus What are nasal polyps? 7606  Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Nose & Sinus	Adenoids	7598
Nose & SinusLosing your sense of smell7601Nose & SinusNasal reconstruction7602Nose & SinusNosebleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Nose & Sinus	Congested, runny nose	7599
Nose & SinusNasal reconstruction7602Nose & SinusNosebleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Nose & Sinus	Endoscopic sinus surgery	7600
Nose & SinusNosebleeds7603Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Nose & Sinus	Losing your sense of smell	7601
Nose & SinusObstructions in the nasal cavity7604Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Nose & Sinus	Nasal reconstruction	7602
Nose & SinusSinusitis7605Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Nose & Sinus	Nosebleeds	7603
Nose & SinusWhat are nasal polyps?7606Throat & NeckA lump in the neck7607	Nose & Sinus	Obstructions in the nasal cavit	y 7604
Throat & Neck A lump in the neck 7607	Nose & Sinus	Sinusitis	7605
	Nose & Sinus	What are nasal polyps?	7606
Throat & Neck About laryngitis 7608	Throat & Neck	A lump in the neck	7607
	Throat & Neck	About laryngitis	7608

Throat & Neck	Cancer of the mouth, pharynx and larynx	7609
Throat & Neck	Chronic cough	7610
Throat & Neck	Hoarseness prevention and treatment tips	7611
Throat & Neck	The thyroid diagnosis	7612
Throat & Neck	Throat cancer	7613
Throat & Neck	Tonsillectomy	7614
Throat & Neck	Tonsillitis	7615
Throat & Neck	Treatment of your thyroid lump	7616
Throat & Neck	Vocal cord facts	7617
Throat & Neck	Voice disorders	7618
Throat & Neck	What are tonsils?	7619
Throat & Neck	What is a thyroid gland?	7620
Throat & Neck	What is strep throat?	7621
Throat & Neck	When is a thyroid gland abnormal?	7622

GENERAL HEALTH GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
AIDS	Health care interventions	7623
AIDS	HIV testing	7624
AIDS	Pediatric AIDS	7625
AIDS	Prevention and education	7626
AIDS	Primary medical care	7627
AIDS	Safer sex methods	7628
AIDS	What is AIDS?	7629
Alzheimer's Disease & Related Disorders	Information on Alzheimer's disease	7630
Alzheimer's Disease & Related Disorders	Medical information	7631
Alzheimer's Disease & Related Disorders	Obtaining identification bracelets	7632
Alzheimer's Disease & Related Disorders	Related disorders	7633
Alzheimer's Disease & Related Disorders	What is Alzheimer's disease?	7634
Arthritis	Arthritis or rheumatism?	7635
Arthritis	Arthritis symptoms	7636
Arthritis	Gout	7637
Arthritis	Lupus	7638
Arthritis	Rheumatoid arthritis	7639
Arthritis	Treating arthritis	7640
Blood	Anemia	7641

Blood	Blood donation requirements	7642
Blood	Donating blood before surgery	7643
Blood	Hypoglycemia	7644
Blood	Sickle-cell anemia	7645
Blood	Transfusions	7646
Diabetes	About glucose	7647
Diabetes	Associated foot problems	7648
Diabetes	Complications	7649
Diabetes	Defining diabetes	7650
Diabetes	Diabetes and illnesses	7651
Diabetes	Diabetes and pregnancy	7652
Diabetes	Diabetic retinopathy	7653
Diabetes	Diabetics and cholesterol	7654
Diabetes	Dialysis	7655
Diabetes	Diet	7656
Diabetes	Eating out	7657
Diabetes	Emotions and stress	7658
Diabetes	Exercise	7659
Diabetes	Food exchange facts	7660
Diabetes	Food labels	7661
Diabetes	High blood sugar info	7662
Diabetes	High fiber foods	7663
Diabetes	Insulin information	7664
Diabetes	Kidney problems	7665
Diabetes	Low blood sugar	7666
Diabetes	Motivation tips	7667
Diabetes	Oral medications	7668
Diabetes	Planning your meals	7669
Diabetes	Research	7670
Diabetes	Should I eat carbohydrates?	7671
Diabetes	Sugar substitutes	7672
Diabetes	Sugars	7673
Diabetes	Symptoms and risk factors	7674
Diabetes	Testing blood sugar levels	7675
Diabetes	Treatment strategies	7676
Diabetes	Type 1 Diabetes	7677
Diabetes	Type 2 Diabetes	7678
Diabetes	What is gestational diabetes?	7679
Digestive Problems	Constipation	7680
Digestive Problems	Diarrhea	7681
Digestive Problems	Diverticulitis	7682
Digestive Problems	Food poisoning	7683

Digestive Problems	Gallbladder disorders	7684
Digestive Problems	Heartburn	7685
Digestive Problems	Hemorrhoids	7686
Digestive Problems	Hiatal hernia	7687
Digestive Problems	Ulcers	7688
Family Health	Annual check-up	7689
Family Health	Choosing a family doctor	7690
Family Health	Flu	7691
Family Health	Flu vaccinations	7692
Family Health	Strep throat	7693
Family Health	The common cold	7694
Family Health	When to see a doctor for flu	7695
Family Safety	Child abduction	7696
Family Safety	Children and the Internet	7697
Family Safety	Children mistreated in public	7698
Family Safety	Children witnessing domestic violence	7699
Family Safety	Drowning	7700
Family Safety	Emotional abuse	7701
Family Safety	Gun safety	7702
Family Safety	How does domestic violence affect children?	7703
Family Safety	Neglect	7704
Family Safety	Parental kidnapping	7705
Family Safety	Responsibility to report abuse	7706
Family Safety	Shaken baby syndrome	7707
Family Safety	Signs of child abuse	7708
First Aid	About appendicitis	7709
First Aid	About convulsions	7710
First Aid	Animal bites	7711
First Aid	Botulism	7712
First Aid	Broken bones	7713
First Aid	Chemical burns	7714
First Aid	Choking	7715
First Aid	Cuts and lacerations	7716
First Aid	Electric shock	7717
First Aid	Exposure to extreme temperatures	7718
First Aid	First aid for bleeding	7719
First Aid	First aid for insect bites	7720
	and stings	7720
First Aid	Heat burns	7721

GENERAL HEALTH O	GUIDE — CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name To	opic Code
First Aid	Immediate treatment for a heart attack	7722
First Aid	Performing the Heimlich maneuver	7723
First Aid	Poisoning	7724
First Aid	Rescuing a drowning person	7725
First Aid	Salmonella	7726
First Aid	Staphylococcus	7727
First Aid	Traumatic shock	7728
First Aid	Trouble breathing	7729
Fitness	Active nutrition	7730
Fitness	Aerobic and anaerobic exercise	7731
Fitness	Effects of exercise on sex	7732
Fitness	Effects on energy, life longevity and stress	7733
Fitness	Fighting boredom	7734
Fitness	Target heart rate	7735
Fitness	Warming up and cooling down	7736
Fitness	What about muscle tone and figure?	7737
Fitness	Which exercise is best for you?	7738
Hair Loss	Causes of baldness	7739
Hair Loss	Hair loss	7740
Hair Loss	Hair transplants	7741
Hair Loss	Scalp reduction	7742
Hair Loss	Treatment options	7743
Headaches & Related Topics	Biofeedback	7744
Headaches & Related Topics	Body aches	7745
Headaches & Related Topics	Brain tumors	7746
Headaches & Related Topics	Cluster headaches	7747
Headaches & Related Topics	Common headaches	7748
Headaches & Related Topics	Diagnosis and treatment	7749
Headaches & Related Topics	Migraine headaches	7750
Headaches & Related Topics	Myths and mistreatments	7751

Physical aspects of stress	7752
Relieving pain	7753
Tension headaches	7754
When to see your doctor	7755
Benefits of health insurance	7756
Disability insurance	7757
Employer-provided insurance	7758
Governmental health programs	7759
How to check your coverage	7760
Medicaid and supplemental insurance	7761
Medicare supplemental insurance	7762
Social Security coverage	7763
Types of health insurance	7764
Blood in the urine	7765
Incontinence	7766
Kidney and urinary tract infections	7767
Kidney stones	7768
Apnea	7769
Asthma	7770
Bronchitis	7771
Emphysema	7772
Child abuse	7773
Family communication	7774
Money problems	7775
Spousal abuse	7776
Stepparenting	7777
Substance abuse and its	7778
	Relieving pain  Tension headaches  When to see your doctor  Benefits of health insurance Disability insurance Employer-provided insurance Governmental health programs How to check your coverage Medicaid and supplemental insurance Medicare supplemental insurance Social Security coverage Types of health insurance Blood in the urine Incontinence  Kidney and urinary tract infections Kidney stones  Apnea Asthma Bronchitis Emphysema Child abuse  Family communication  Money problems  Spousal abuse

Marriage & Family Counseling	Why marriages fail	7779
Medical Tests & Procedures	Amniocentesis	7780
Medical Tests & Procedures	Biopsy	7781
Medical Tests & Procedures	Cardiac catheterization	7782
Medical Tests & Procedures	Cholesterol testing	7783
Medical Tests & Procedures	Colonoscopy	7784
Medical Tests & Procedures	Electrocardiogram (EKG)	7785
Medical Tests & Procedures	HIV testing	7786
Medical Tests & Procedures	Laparoscopy	7787
Medical Tests & Procedures	Mammography	7788
Medical Tests & Procedures	Pregnancy tests	7789
Medical Tests & Procedures	Ultrasound	7790
Medical Tests & Procedures	X-rays	7791
Men's Health Concerns	About kidney infections	7792
Men's Health Concerns	Alcoholism and men	7793
Men's Health Concerns	Colon cancer	7794
Men's Health Concerns	Coronary heart disease facts	7795
Men's Health Concerns	Defining inguinal hernia	7796
Men's Health Concerns	Disorders of the prostate	7797
Men's Health Concerns	Enlarged prostate	7798
Men's Health Concerns	Enlarged testicles	7799
Men's Health Concerns	Gout and men	7800
Men's Health Concerns	Hair transplants	7801
Men's Health Concerns	How to conduct a testicular self-exam	7802

Men's Health Concerns	Impotence	7803
Men's Health Concerns	Men and STDs	7804
Men's Health Concerns	Men's cholesterol levels	7805
Men's Health Concerns	Men's health	7806
Men's Health Concerns	Penile implant information	7807
Men's Health Concerns	Prostate cancer	7808
Men's Health Concerns	Sports injuries	7809
Men's Health Concerns	The pill for men	7810
Men's Health Concerns	Urethritis	7811
Men's Health Concerns	Urinary tract infections in men	7812
Men's Health Concerns	Vasectomy	7813
Men's Health Concerns	Vasectomy reversal facts	7814
Men's Health Concerns	What about premature ejaculation?	7815
Men's Health Concerns	What is male-pattern baldness?	7816
Men's Health Concerns	What is testosterone?	7817
Nervous System	ALS (Lou Gehrig's disease)	7818
Nervous System	Brain tumors	7819
Nervous System	Epilepsy	7820
Nervous System	Multiple sclerosis	7821
Nervous System	Parkinson's disease	7822
Nervous System	Stroke	7823
Nervous System	What is Alzheimer's disease?	7824
Nutrition	Animal vs. vegetable protein	7825
Nutrition	Artificial color additives	7826
Nutrition	Calcium	7827
Nutrition	Cancer and nutrition	7828
Nutrition	Carbohydrates	7829
Nutrition	Carbohydrates and glucose	7830
Nutrition	Controlling your weight	7831
Nutrition	Credentials of registered dieticians	7832
Nutrition	Defensive dining	7833

GENERAL HEALTH GU	IIDE — CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Nutrition	Definition and classification of vitamins	7834
Nutrition	Diet and menstrual cycle	7835
Nutrition	Essential nutritients	7836
Nutrition	Fiber importance	7837
Nutrition	Fluoride	7838
Nutrition	Food groups	7839
Nutrition	How diet affects moods	7840
Nutrition	How fat is used	7841
Nutrition	How protein affects growth and maintenance	7842
Nutrition	How to choose nutritious foo	ds 7843
Nutrition	Hunger problems in the United States	7844
Nutrition	Importance of water intake	7845
Nutrition	Iodine	7846
Nutrition	Iron	7847
Nutrition	Lecithin and cholesterol	7848
Nutrition	Magnesium	7849
Nutrition	MSG	7850
Nutrition	Nutrient density	7851
Nutrition	Performance food	7852
Nutrition	Pesticides	7853
Nutrition	Potassium	7854
Nutrition	Protein and energy	7855
Nutrition	Radiation	7856
Nutrition	RDA and protein	7857
Nutrition	RDA/Food pyramid	7858
Nutrition	Salt intake	7859
Nutrition	Simple eating tips	7860
Nutrition	Sodium	7861
Nutrition	Starch and fiber	7862
Nutrition	Sugar and starch	7863
Nutrition	Vitamin A	7864
Nutrition	Vitamin B	7865
Nutrition	Vitamin C	7866
Nutrition	Vitamin D	7867
Nutrition	Vitamin E	7868
Nutrition	Vitamin K	7869
Nutrition	Water supplies	7870
Nutrition	Zinc	7871

Occupational Health Concerns	Asbestos exposure	7872
Occupational Health Concerns	Carpal tunnel syndrome	7873
Occupational Health Concerns	Drug testing	7874
Occupational Health Concerns	Lower back strain	7875
Occupational Health Concerns	Noise-induced hearing loss	7876
Occupational Health Concerns	Pre-employment physical	7877
Organ & Tissue Donation	Answers to common questions	7878
Organ & Tissue Donation	Signing a donor card	7879
Organ & Tissue Donation	Transplant facts	7880
Organ & Tissue Donation	Who can be an organ donor?	7881
Pain Syndromes	Arthritis pain	7882
Pain Syndromes	Back pain/strain	7883
Pain Syndromes	Degenerative disk disease	7884
Pain Syndromes	Facial pain	7885
Pain Syndromes	Muscle injuries	7886
Pain Syndromes	Neck pain	7887
Pain Syndromes	Neuralgia	7888
Pain Syndromes	Non-cardiac chest pain	7889
Pain Syndromes	Pelvic pain	7890
Pain Syndromes	Phantom pain	7891
Pain Syndromes	Reflex sympathetic dystrophy	7892
Pain Syndromes	Sacroiliac pain	7893
Pain Syndromes	Sciatica pain	7894
Pain Syndromes	Shingles	7895
Pain Syndromes	Slipped disk pain	7896
Pain Syndromes	Spinal stenosis	7897
Pain Syndromes	Thoracic outlet syndrome	7898
Pain Syndromes	TMJ (Temporomandibular Joint Dysfunction)	7899
Pain Syndromes	Whiplash syndrome	7900
Pain Syndromes	Work-related injuries	7901
Parental Concerns About Teens	Divorce	7902
Parental Concerns About Teens	Family conflict	7903

Parental Concerns About Teens	Insecurity	7904
Parental Concerns About Teens	Peer pressure	7905
Parental Concerns About Teens	Runaways	7906
Parental Concerns About Teens	School attendance and grades	7907
Parental Concerns About Teens	Self-esteem	7908
Parental Concerns About Teens	Sexual abuse	7909
Parental Concerns About Teens	Signs of substance abuse	7910
Parental Concerns About Teens	Stepfamily problems	7911
Parental Concerns About Teens	Suicide warnings	7912
Parental Concerns About Teens	Teen involvement in cults	7913
Parental Concerns About Teens	Teenage pregnancy	7914
Parental Concerns About Teens	Teenage sexuality	7915
Pediatrics	Autism	7916
Pediatrics	Chicken pox	7917
Pediatrics	Croup	7918
Pediatrics	Diaper rash	7919
Pediatrics	Down's syndrome	7920
Pediatrics	Ear infections	7921
Pediatrics	Fever	7922
Pediatrics	Hyperactivity	7923
Pediatrics	Measles	7924
Pediatrics	Mumps	7925
Pediatrics	Normal sleep patterns	7926
Pediatrics	Reye's syndrome	7927
Pediatrics	Ringworm	7928
Pediatrics	Sleeplessness	7929
Pediatrics	Vaccinations	7930
Pediatrics	Viral infections	7931
Pediatrics	Wetting the bed	7932
Prescriptions	Generic prescriptions	7933
Prescriptions	Prescription expiration dates	7934
Prescriptions	Prescription information	7935
Prescriptions	Transferring prescriptions	7936

Rehabilitation	Amputation	7937
Rehabilitation	Head injuries	7938
Rehabilitation	Orthopedic rehabilitation	7939
Rehabilitation	Pain management	7940
Rehabilitation	Stroke and neurological rehabilitation	7941
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	AIDS	7942
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Chlamydia	7943
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Genital warts	7944
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Gonorrhea	7945
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Herpes	7946
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Syphilis	7947
Sleep Disorders	Nighttime cough	7948
Sleep Disorders	Sleep apnea	7949
Sleep Disorders	Snoring	7950
Sleep Disorders	Why you stop breathing when you sleep	7951
Smoking	Effects on your health	7952
Smoking	How smoking affects exercise	7953
Smoking	How to quit	7954
Smoking	Laws and legislation	7955
Smoking	Secondhand smoke	7956
Smoking	Smokeless tobacco	7957
Smoking	Smoking during pregnancy	7958

HEARING LOSS GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Causes of Hearing Loss	Accidents	7959
Causes of Hearing Loss	Aging and hearing loss	7960
Causes of Hearing Loss	Causes of hearing loss	7961
Causes of Hearing Loss	Genetics	7962
Causes of Hearing Loss	Infectious causes	7963
Causes of Hearing Loss	Noise levels	7964
Causes of Hearing Loss	Otosclerosis	7965

HEARING LOSS GUIDE	— CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Causes of Hearing Loss	Presbycusis	7966
Causes of Hearing Loss	Temporary hearing loss	7967
Causes of Hearing Loss	Tinnitus	7968
Effects of Hearing Loss	Communication problems	7969
Effects of Hearing Loss	Lack of speech development	7970
General Information	Degree of hearing loss	7971
General Information	Diagnosing hearing loss	7972
General Information	Hearing loss in children	7973
General Information	How you hear	7974
General Information	Screening tests	7975
General Information	Signs of hearing loss	7976
General Information	Speaking to someone who is hearing impaired	7977
General Information	What is an audiogram?	7978
General Information	What is an audiologist?	7979
General Information	Why choose an audiologist?	7980
Hearing Assistance	Assistive listening devices	7981
Hearing Assistance	Feedback in hearing aids	7982
Hearing Assistance	FM systems	7983
Hearing Assistance	Hearing aids	7984
Hearing Assistance	Portable amplifiers	7985
Hearing Assistance	Signaling devices	7986
Hearing Assistance	Telephone relay systems	7987
Hearing Assistance	Translators	7988
Hearing Assistance	Types of hearing devices	7989
Hearing Assistance	Voice carry over	7990
Surgical Options	Cochlear implants	7991
Surgical Options	Perforated eardrums	7992
Surgical Options	Reconstruction	7993
Surgical Options	Surgical Implants	7994
Surgical Options	Surgical restoration	7995
Surgical Options	Tympanoplasty	7996
Types of Hearing Loss	Conductive hearing loss	7997
Types of Hearing Loss	Neural or central hearing loss	7998
Types of Hearing Loss	Sensorineural hearing loss	7999

HEART CARE GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name Topi	c Code
Cholesterol	Bad cholesterol	8000
Cholesterol	Children and cholesterol	8001
Cholesterol	Diet and cholesterol	8002
Cholesterol	Good cholesterol	8003
Creating a Heart- Healthy Diet	Nutrition and the heart	8004
Creating a Heart- Healthy Diet	Types of fat	8005
Disorders of Cardiac Rhythm	Arrhythmia	8006
Disorders of Cardiac Rhythm	Heart rhythm testing	8007
Disorders of Cardiac Rhythm	Premature heartbeats	8008
Exercise & Your Heart	Aerobic and anaerobic exercise	8009
Exercise & Your Heart	Strength building	8010
Exercise & Your Heart	Target heart rate	8011
Exercise & Your Heart	Which exercise is best for you?	8012
Heart & Circulatory	Adult murmurs	8013
Heart & Circulatory	Angina	8014
Heart & Circulatory	Causes of high blood pressure	8015
Heart & Circulatory	Childhood defects	8016
Heart & Circulatory	Congestive heart failure	8017
Heart & Circulatory	Coronary artery disease	8018
Heart & Circulatory	Enlarged heart	8019
Heart & Circulatory	High blood pressure	8020
Heart & Circulatory	Mitral valve prolapse	8021
Heart & Circulatory	Pacemakers	8022
Heart & Circulatory	Palpitations (irregular heartbeats)	8023
Heart & Circulatory	Passing out (syncope)	8024
Heart & Circulatory	Risk factors for heart disease	8025
Heart & Circulatory	Shortness of breath	8026
Heart & Circulatory	Stroke	8027
Heart & Circulatory	Treating high blood pressure	8028
Heart & Circulatory	Varicose veins	8029
Heart Attack	Diagnosing a heart attack	8030
Heart Attack	Heart attack risk factors	8031
Heart Attack	Preventing heart attacks	8032
Heart Attack	Recovery after a heart attack	8033
Heart Attack	Symptoms of a heart attack	8034
Heart Attack	What is a heart attack?	8035

Smoking	Effects on your health	8036
Smoking	How to quit	8037
Smoking	Laws and legislation	8038
Smoking	Nicotine replacement (patches and gum)	8039
Smoking	Secondhand smoke	8040
Smoking	Smokeless tobacco	8041
Smoking	Smoking during pregnancy	8042
Stress	Effects of stress on your heart	8043
Stress	Stress	8044
Stress	Stress reduction	8045
Testing for Heart Disease	Cardiac catheterization	8046
Testing for Heart Disease	Echocardiography	8047
Testing for Heart Disease	Electrocardiogram (EKG)	8048
Testing for Heart Disease	Exercise (stress) testing	8049
Testing for Heart Disease	Holter monitors	8050
Testing for Heart Disease	Nuclear medicine studies	8051
Treating Heart Disease	Coronary angioplasty	8052
Treating Heart Disease	Coronary atherectomy	8053
Treating Heart Disease	Coronary bypass surgery	8054
Treating Heart Disease	Coronary stents	8055
Treating Heart Disease	Medication	8056
Treating Heart Disease	Pacemakers	8057

HOME HEALTH CARE & ASSISTED LIVING GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name To	opic Code
General Information	About skilled nursing care	8058
General Information	Adult day care	8059
General Information	Assisted living options	8060
General Information	Choosing respite health care	8061
General Information	Defining congregate apartment	s 8062
General Information	Exercise programs for seniors	8063
General Information	Home physical therapy	8064
General Information	Medical supplies	8065

General Information	Paying Medicare and Medicaid	8066
General Information	Senior center benefits	8067
General Information	Volunteering	8068
General Information	What about assistive devices?	8069
General Information	What about case	8070
General Information	management services?	8071
General information	What are community mental health centers?	6U/ I
General Information	What is occupational therapy?	8072
General Information	What regulations apply?	8073
General Information	What transportation services are available?	8074
General Information	Where should I go for help?	8075
Home Health Care	About home chore services	8076
Home Health Care	Care for the bedridden	8077
Home Health Care	Choosing home care	8078
Home Health Care	Choosing nursing care	8079
Home Health Care	Defining home health care	8080
Home Health Care	Help with home maintenance and repair	8081
Home Health Care	Home health and service options	8082
Home Health Care	Hospice care	8083
Home Health Care	Long-term home health care facts	8084
Home Health Care	Nutrition service choices	8085
Home Health Care	Personal emergency response system options	8086
Home Health Care	What is Certified Home Health Agency care (CHHA)?	8087
Home Health Care	What meal delivery services are available?	8088
Home Health Care	What personal care services do I need?	8089
Retirement Communities	Are meals provided?	8090
Retirement Communities	Campus communities	8091
Retirement Communities	Choosing a retirement community	8092
Retirement Communities	Defining "active" retirement community	8093
Retirement Communities	How much do retirement communities cost?	8094
Retirement Communities	Independent and assisted living programs	8095
Retirement Communities	Pets	8096

HOME HEALTH CARE &	a Assisted Living Guide — (	CONTINUED
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Retirement Communities	Retirement community benefi	ts 8097
Retirement Communities	Retirement community home	s 8098
Retirement Communities	Senior activities and sports	8099
Retirement Communities	What about housekeeper and chore services?	8100
Retirement Communities	What health care facilities do retirement communities ha	8101 ave?
Retirement Communities	What is a continuing care retirement community?	8102
Retirement Communities	Who lives in retirement communities?	8103

INFERTILITY GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	<b>Topic Code</b>
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	Blastocyst transfer	8104
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	Choosing the sex of your bab	y 8105
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	Egg donor and surrogacy programs	8106
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	Genetics testing	8107
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	In vitro fertilization	8108
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	In vitro fertilization and gamete transfer (GIFT)	8109
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	Multiple births	8110
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	New technological advances	8111
Assisted Reproduction & Pregnancy	Preventing miscarriages	8112
Coping & Support	After a miscarriage	8113
Coping & Support	Coping with the holidays	8114
Coping & Support	Dealing with your hormones	8115
Coping & Support	How can I help?	8116
Coping & Support	Insensitive comments	8117
Coping & Support	National support groups	8118
Coping & Support	Seeking therapy	8119
Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Artificial insemination and sperm banks	8120

Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Birth control	8121
Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Endometriosis	8122
Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Immune treatments for fertility	8123
Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Infertility — male and female	8124
Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Laparoscopy and hysteroscopy	8125
Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Laser surgery	8126
Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Male infertility and ICSI	8127
Fertility/Reproductive Medicine	Ovulation induction	8128
General Information	Conception and the time of day	8129
General Information	Dietary guidelines	8130
General Information	Does age affect fertility?	8131
General Information	Effective and safe lubricants	8132
General Information	Elements that affect your ability to ovulate, conceive and carry a pregnancy to term	8133
General Information	Exercise	8134
General Information	Fertility-related herbs	8135
General Information	General recommendations	8136
General Information	How body fat affects fertility	8137
General Information	How conception happens	8138
General Information	How do I know if I have an infertility problem?	8139
General Information	How do I know if I should see a specialist?	8140
General Information	How long should it take to get pregnant?	8141
General Information	How long should we try before we see a doctor?	8142
General Information	Infertility	8143
General Information	Infertility myths and facts	8144
General Information	Infertility surgery	8145
General Information	Maximizing fertility	8146
General Information	Menstrual/hormone problems	8147
General Information	Pregnancy rates for average couples	8148
General Information	Sexually transmitted diseases	8149
General Information	Sperm banks	8150
General Information	Stress	8151

General Information	Vitamins and minerals	8152
General Information	What else can we do?	8153
General Information	What is an infertility specialist?	8154
General Information	Where can I find answers to my infertility questions?	8155
General Information	Will other sexual practices affect conception?	8156
Intercourse Information	Deep penetration during ejaculation	8157
Intercourse Information	Hard or soft surface?	8158
Intercourse Information	How long should I lie down after intercourse?	8159
Intercourse Information	How often should we have intercourse?	8160
Intercourse Information	How soon should he withdraw after ejaculation?	8161
Intercourse Information	Intercourse positions	8162
Intercourse Information	Intercourse-related questions	8163
Intercourse Information	Timed intercourse	8164
Medical Treatment	Assisted hatching	8165
Medical Treatment	At-home insemination	8166
Medical Treatment	Commonly used drugs	8167
Medical Treatment	Costs of treatments	8168
Medical Treatment	Does insurance cover assisted reproduction?	8169
Medical Treatment	Endometrial biopsy	8170
Medical Treatment	Getting a second opinion or changing doctors	8171
Medical Treatment	Hormone levels	8172
Medical Treatment	How do we find a good infertility treatment?	8173
Medical Treatment	How to get the most out of your care	8174
Medical Treatment	Hysterosalpingogram	8175
Medical Treatment	Intra-cytoplasmic sperm injection (ICSI)	8176
Medical Treatment	Intra-tubal insemination	8177
Medical Treatment	Intra-uterine insemination	8178
Wiediedi Trederiene		
Medical Treatment	Invasive infertility tests	8179

Medical Treatment	Non-stimulated cycle oocyte in-office fertilization	8181
Medical Treatment	Non-surgical embryonic selective thinning	8182
Medical Treatment	Pelvioscopy	8183
Medical Treatment	Selecting a doctor	8184
Medical Treatment	Stimulated cycle oocyte retrieval in-office fertilization	8185
Medical Treatment	The initial exam	8186
Medical Treatment	Tubal reversal	8187
Medical Treatment	What tests will be performed?	8188
Medical Treatment	Zygote intra-fallopian transfer	8189
Men's Fertility	Artificially cooling the testicles	8190
Men's Fertility	Bicycling	8191
Men's Fertility	Causes of infertility in men	8192
Men's Fertility	Environmental risk factors	8193
Men's Fertility	Excessive heat at night	8194
Men's Fertility	Hot tubs, hot baths and saunas	8195
Men's Fertility	How is semen analysis done?	8196
Men's Fertility	Male infertility services	8197
Men's Fertility	Non-organically grown bananas	8198
Men's Fertility	Sitting for long periods	8199
Men's Fertility	Sperm count	8200
Men's Fertility	Sperm questions	8201
Men's Fertility	Underwear and tight clothing	8202
Men's Fertility	What about smoking and drinking alcohol and caffeine?	8203
Mind/Body Wellness Programs	Endometriosis seminars and support groups	8204
Mind/Body Wellness Programs	Infertility seminars and support groups	8205
Mind/Body Wellness Programs	Natural treatments for stress, anxiety and depression	8206
Mind/Body Wellness Programs	Weight loss programs for women	8207
Women's Fertility	Abortions and conception	8208
Women's Fertility	Amenorrhea	8209
Women's Fertility	At what time of the month is a woman most fertile?	8210
Women's Fertility	Basal body temperature	8211
Women's Fertility	Breastfeeding	8212
Women's Fertility	Causes of infertility in women	8213
Women's Fertility	Conception during the menstrual cycle	8214

INFERTILITY GUIDE –	– CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Women's Fertility	Corrective surgery for women	8215
Women's Fertility	Cough syrup and fertility	8216
Women's Fertility	Does douching affect successful conception?	8217
Women's Fertility	Evaluation process for women	8218
Women's Fertility	Female infertility services — medical and surgical	8219
Women's Fertility	How can a woman tell when she ovulates?	8220
Women's Fertility	Menstrual/ovulatory cycle	8221
Women's Fertility	Mid-cycle spotting	8222
Women's Fertility	Milk and fertility	8223
Women's Fertility	Miscarriages	8224
Women's Fertility	Mittelschmerz pain	8225
Women's Fertility	Monitoring cervical fluid	8226
Women's Fertility	Other ways to detect ovulation	n 8227
Women's Fertility	Ovulation	8228
Women's Fertility	Ovulation predictor kits	8229
Women's Fertility	Positioning of the cervix	8230
Women's Fertility	The female orgasm and conception	8231
Women's Fertility	Tubal disease	8232
Women's Fertility	Women over forty	8233

MEDICAL EQUIPMENT	& SUPPLIES GUIDE	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
After Treatment	Mastectomy products	8234
After Treatment	Pain management supplies	8235
After Treatment	Rehab equipment and supplie	es 8236
Ambulatory Assistance	Ambulatory products	8237
Ambulatory Assistance	Power scooters	8238
Ambulatory Assistance	Wheelchairs	8239
General Information	Bath equipment	8240
General Information	Emergency response systems	8241
General Information	Hospital beds	8242
General Information	Insurance reimbursements	8243
General Information	Lift chairs	8244
General Information	Therapeutic hose	8245
General Information	Uniforms and shoes	8246
Special Needs	Blood pressure supplies	8247
Special Needs	Braces and supports	8248

Special Needs	CPAP	8249
Special Needs	Diabetic supplies	8250
Special Needs	Enteral feeding	8251
Special Needs	Incontinence supplies	8252
Special Needs	Lymphadema pumps	8253
Special Needs	Nebulizers and medication	8254
Special Needs	Oxygen — home/portable	8255
Special Needs	Patient lifts	8256
Special Needs	Stair lifts	8257

MENTAL HEALTH & SUBSTANCE ABUSE GUIDE			
Heading Name	Topic Name To	pic Code	
Alcohol	Adult children of alcoholics	8258	
Alcohol	Causes of alcoholism	8259	
Alcohol	Co-dependency	8260	
Alcohol	Effects on driving	8261	
Alcohol	Family/spousal rights in addicted homes	8262	
Alcohol	Fetal alcohol syndrome	8263	
Alcohol	Helping the abuser	8264	
Alcohol	How alcohol affects the family	8265	
Alcohol	Living with an alcoholic	8266	
Alcohol	Problem drinking	8267	
Alcohol	Symptoms of alcoholism	8268	
Alcohol	Teenage drinking	8269	
Alcohol	Treatment of alcoholism	8270	
Alcohol	What is A.A. (Alcoholics Anonymous)?	8271	
Alcohol	What is Al-Anon?	8272	
Alcohol	When you drink alcohol	8273	
Anxiety Disorders	Anxiety	8274	
Anxiety Disorders	Obsessive and compulsive behaviors	8275	
Child Abuse	What is battered child syndrome	? 8276	
Depression	Symptoms	8277	
Depression	Treatment	8278	
Depression	What causes it?	8279	
Drugs	Amphetamines	8280	
Drugs	Barbiturates and tranquilizers	8281	
Drugs	Behavioral signs of drug abuse	8282	
Drugs	Causes of drug abuse	8283	
Drugs	Cocaine	8284	
Drugs	Crack	8285	

Drugs	Dealing with substance abuse	8286
Drugs	Depressants	8287
Drugs	Heroin	8288
Drugs	lce	8289
Drugs	Long-term dangers of crack	8290
Drugs	Marijuana	8291
Drugs	Morphine	8292
Drugs	Physical signs of drug abuse	8293
Drugs	Prescription drug addiction	8294
Drugs	Symptoms of drug abuse	8295
Drugs	What is N.A. (Narcotics Anonymous)?	8296
Eating Disorders	Anorexia nervosa	8297
Eating Disorders	Are you addicted to food?	8298
Eating Disorders	Bulimia	8299
Eating Disorders	Compulsive eating	8300
Eating Disorders	Laxative abuse	8301
Eating Disorders	Treatment of eating disorders	8302
General Information	Hypochondria	8303
General Information	Hysteria	8304
General Information	Stress management	8305
General Information	Understanding stress	8306
Inhalants	Kicking the inhalant habit	8307
Marriage & Family Counseling	Child abuse	8308
Marriage & Family Counseling	Family communication	8309
Marriage & Family Counseling	Money problems	8310
Marriage & Family Counseling	Spousal abuse	8311
Marriage & Family Counseling	Stepparenting	8312
Marriage & Family Counseling	Substance abuse and its effects on the family	8313
Marriage & Family Counseling	Why marriages fail	8314
Mental Health	Depression	8315
Mental Health	Geriatric psychiatry	8316
Mental Health	Grief	8317
Mental Health	Manic-depressive	8318
Mental Health	Nervous breakdown	8319
Mental Health	Paranoia	8320
Mental Health	Post-traumatic stress disorder	8321

Mental Health	Schizophrenia	8322
Mental Health	Sexual dysfunction	8323
Mental Health	Stress	8324
Mental Health	Suicide	8325
Mental Health	Workaholic behavior	8326
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Adolescent suicide	8327
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Child abuse	8328
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Dealing with an angry child	8329
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Divorce	8330
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Eating disorders	8331
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Family conflict	8332
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Hyperactivity	8333
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Insecurity	8334
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Listening to your child	8335
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Peer pressure	8336
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Runaways	8337
Parents' Concerns About Teens	School attendance and grades	8338
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Self-esteem	8339
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Sexual abuse	8340
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Signs of substance abuse	8341
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Stepfamily problems	8342
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Suicide warnings	8343
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Teen depression	8344
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Teen drug abuse	8345
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Teen involvement in cults	8346
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Teenage pregnancy	8347

WEITH a se	JBSTANCE ABUSE GUIDE — CO	MINOLD
Heading Name	Topic Name T	opic Code
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Teenage sexuality	8348
Parents' Concerns About Teens	Teen's abuse of parents	8349
Sleep Disorders	Bruxism	8350
Sleep Disorders	Central sleep apnea	8351
Sleep Disorders	CPAP (continuous positive airway pressure)	8352
Sleep Disorders	Daytime sleepiness	8353
Sleep Disorders	Difficulty breathing at night	8354
Sleep Disorders	Difficulty falling asleep	8355
Sleep Disorders	Fragmented sleep	8356
Sleep Disorders	Hypersomnia	8357
Sleep Disorders	Insomnia	8358
Sleep Disorders	MSLT (multiple sleep latency te	st) 8359
Sleep Disorders	Narcolepsy	8360
Sleep Disorders	Nightmares and night terrors	8361
Sleep Disorders	Nighttime asthma	8362
Sleep Disorders	Nighttime cough	8363
Sleep Disorders	Obstructive sleep apnea	8364
Sleep Disorders	Periodic limb movements	8365
Sleep Disorders	Restless legs	8366
Sleep Disorders	Sleep and depression	8367
Sleep Disorders	Sleep and women	8368
Sleep Disorders	Sleep apnea	8369
Sleep Disorders	Sleep deprivation	8370
Sleep Disorders	Sleep hygiene	8371
Sleep Disorders	Sleep problems in children	8372
Sleep Disorders	Sleepwalking	8373
Sleep Disorders	Snoring	8374
Sleep Disorders	What is a polysomnogram?	8375
Sleep Disorders	Why you stop breathing while asleep	8376
Treatment Options	Adolescent services	8377
Treatment Options	Adult psychiatric services	8378
Treatment Options	After-care	8379
Treatment Options	Choosing a treatment center	8380
Treatment Options	Group therapy	8381
Treatment Options	Hospitalization	8382
Treatment Options	How to help your employees and co-workers	8383

Treatment Options	Partial hospitalization	8384
Treatment Options	Substance abuse services	8385
OPTICAL/VISION GU	IDE	
Heading Name	Topic Name Top	oic Code
Additional Eye Conditions	Blurred vision in diabetics	8386
Additional Eye Conditions	Bony orbit infection	8387
Additional Eye Conditions	Contracted eyelid	8388
Additional Eye Conditions	Diabetes, macular degeneration and retinal tears	8389
Additional Eye Conditions	Drooping lower eyelid	8390
Additional Eye Conditions	Drugs and your eyes	8391
Additional Eye Conditions	Dyslexia	8392
Additional Eye Conditions	Flaking eyelids	8393
Additional Eye Conditions	Floaters	8394
Additional Eye Conditions	Foreign body on the cornea	8395
Additional Eye Conditions	Hanging upper eyelid	8396
Additional Eye Conditions	In-turned lower eyelid	8397
Additional Eye Conditions	Lumps on your eyelid	8398
Additional Eye Conditions	Macular degeneration	8399
Additional Eye Conditions	Nerve inflammation	8400
Additional Eye Conditions	Protruding eyes	8401
Additional Eye Conditions	Sclera inflammation	8402
Additional Eye Conditions	Secondary tumors	8403
Additional Eye	Skin cancer	8404

Sudden loss of vision

Trauma/injury to the eye

8405

8406

Conditions

Conditions

Additional Eye

Conditions

Additional Eye

Contact Lenses	Advantages	8407
Contact Lenses	Bifocal	8408
Contact Lenses	Colored contact concerns	8409
Contact Lenses	Contact lens concerns	8410
Contact Lenses	Disposable	8411
Contact Lenses	Gas permeable	8412
Contact Lenses	Hard vs. soft	8413
Contact Lenses	How long can you wear contacts?	8414
Contact Lenses	How long should contacts last?	8415
Contact Lenses	How to obtain contact lenses	8416
Contact Lenses	Inserting contacts	8417
Contact Lenses	Lens care	8418
Contact Lenses	Recent lens developments	8419
Eyewear	Clip-overs	8420
Eyewear	Frame types	8421
Eyewear	Lens materials	8422
General Eye Care	Astigmatism	8423
General Eye Care	Blepharitis	8424
General Eye Care	Blood on the white of your eye	8425
General Eye Care	Cataracts	8426
General Eye Care	Choosing an eye care professional	8427
General Eye Care	Color blindness	8428
General Eye Care	Crossed eyes in adults	8429
General Eye Care	Crossed eyes in children	8430
General Eye Care	Cysts	8431
General Eye Care	Detached retina	8432
General Eye Care	Diabetic retinopathy	8433
General Eye Care	Dry eyes	8434
General Eye Care	Eye exam	8435
General Eye Care	Farsightedness	8436
General Eye Care	Lazy eye	8437
General Eye Care	Nearsightedness	8438
General Eye Care	Optometrists and ophthalmologists	8439
General Eye Care	Pinkeye	8440
General Eye Care	Presbyopia	8441
General Eye Care	Sties	8442
General Eye Care	Torn retina	8443
General Eye Care	Watery eyes	8444
Glaucoma	Acute glaucoma	8445
Glaucoma	Chronic glaucoma	8446
Glaucoma	Glaucoma treatment	8447
Glaucoma	Laser surgery for glaucoma	8448

Glaucoma	What is glaucoma?	8449
Retinal Conditions	Artery clots	8450
Retinal Conditions	Detachment of the retina	8451
Retinal Conditions	Retinal cancer	8452
Retinal Conditions	Vein clots	8453
Surgery	Hyperopic ALK	8454
Surgery	Is LASIK right for me?	8455
Surgery	Is PRK right for me?	8456
Surgery	Is there discomfort from PRK surgery?	8457
Surgery	Laser eye surgery	8458
Surgery	Laser vision correction	8459
Surgery	LASIK, "Flap and Zap," and the excimer laser	8460
Surgery	Lens implants	8461
Surgery	Ophthalmic surgeon qualifications	8462
Surgery	Potential risks with LASIK	8463
Surgery	Potential risks with PRK surgery	8464
Surgery	Potential risks with radial keratotomy	8465
Surgery	Radial keratotomy	8466
Surgery	Recovery from LASIK	8467
Surgery	Recovery from PRK	8468
Surgery	Refractive surgery	8469
Surgery	Secondary implants after prior cataract surgery	8470
Surgery	Secondary membranes and the YAG laser	8471
Surgery	Surgical procedures	8472
Surgery	The sutureless technique	8473
Surgery	Types of surgery	8474
Surgery	What is cataract surgery?	8475
Surgery	What is PRK?	8476
Surgery	What is the Intrastromal Corneal Ring (ICR)?	8477
Surgery	Wrinkles, furrows, collagen and laser resurfacing	8478

ORTHODONTIC GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Appliances	Bite planes	8479
Appliances	Braces	8480
Appliances	Elastics	8481
Appliances	Functional appliances	8482

ORTHODONTIC GUID	E — CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Appliances	Headgear	8483
Appliances	Parts of braces	8484
Appliances	Removable braces	8485
Appliances	Retainers	8486
General Concerns	Age for treatment	8487
General Concerns	Braces for adults	8488
General Concerns	Braces for kids	8489
General Concerns	Cost of treatment	8490
General Concerns	Insurance coverage	8491
General Concerns	Length of treatment	8492
General Concerns	Orthodontics explained	8493
General Concerns	The first visit	8494
General Concerns	Types of treatment	8495
General Concerns	Who should wear braces?	8496
Other Orthodontic Services	Dentofacial Orthopedics	8497
Other Orthodontic Services	Invisible braces for adults	8498
Other Orthodontic Services	Minor tooth movement	8499
Other Orthodontic Services	Oral appliances	8500
Other Orthodontic Services	Orthognathics	8501
Other Orthodontic Services	TMJ (Temporomandibular Joint Dysfunction)	8502
Taking Care of Your Braces	Activities to avoid	8503
Taking Care of Your Braces	Cleaning	8504
Taking Care of Your Braces	Emergencies	8505
Taking Care of Your Braces	Foods to avoid	8506
Taking Care of Your Braces	Repair	8507
Taking Care of Your Braces	What to do about pain	8508

ORTHOPEDICS/SPORTS MEDICINE GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Arthritis	Arthritis or rheumatism?	8509
Arthritis	Arthritis symptoms	8510

Arthritis	Diet and nutrition	8511
Arthritis	Juvenile arthritis	8512
Arthritis	Osteoarthritis	8513
Arthritis	Psoriatic arthritis	8514
Arthritis	Rheumatoid arthritis	8515
Arthritis	Sex and pregnancy	8516
Arthritis	Treating arthritis	8517
Back Problems	Back pain exam	8518
Back Problems	Causes of back pain	8519
Back Problems	Diseases of the spine	8520
Back Problems	Herniated discs	8521
Back Problems	Lower back pain	8522
Back Problems	Non-surgical treatment	8523
Back Problems	Pinched nerves	8524
Back Problems	Sciatica/pain down the leg	8525
Back Problems	Self-treatment	8526
Back Problems	Types of back pain	8527
Back Problems	When to call a doctor for back pain	8528
Foot Problems	Bunions	8529
Foot Problems	Corns and hammertoes	8530
Foot Problems	Diabetic foot care	8531
Foot Problems	Foot surgery	8532
Foot Problems	Heel pain	8533
Foot Problems	Nail problems	8534
Foot Problems	Nerve problems of the foot	8535
Hand & Upper Extremities	Carpal tunnel syndrome	8536
Hand & Upper Extremities	Computer-related repetitive strain injury	8537
Hand & Upper Extremities	Emergency treatment of hand injuries	8538
Hand & Upper Extremities	Endoscopic carpal tunnel surgery	8539
Hand & Upper Extremities	Ganglion cysts	8540
Hand & Upper Extremities	Shoulder injuries	8541
Hand & Upper Extremities	Shoulder pain	8542
Orthopedics	Arthroscopy	8543
Orthopedics	Bursitis	8544
Orthopedics	Cartilage tears	8545
Orthopedics	Deformities of the foot	8546
Orthopedics	Halo vest	8547

Orthopedics	Hip replacement	8548
Orthopedics	Hip spica cast	8549
Orthopedics	Joint pain	8550
Orthopedics	Joint replacement	8551
Orthopedics	Knee reconstruction	8552
Orthopedics	Rehabilitation	8553
Orthopedics	Spinal disorder	8554
Orthopedics	Tendinitis	8555
Orthopedics	What is Achilles tendinitis?	8556
Pain Management	Management of back pain	8557
Pain Management	Management of neck and shoulder pain	8558
Pain Management	Nerve injuries and sympathetic pain	8559
Pain Management	Post-operative pain	8560
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Amputation	8561
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Automobile accident injuries	8562
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Head injuries	8563
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Knee and shoulder injuries	8564
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Occupational rehabilitation	8565
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Pain management	8566
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Physical medicine and rehabilitation	8567
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Physical therapy	8568
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Soft tissue injuries	8569
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Spinal cord rehabilitation	8570
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Sports injuries	8571
Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy	Stroke and neurological rehabilitation	8572
Sports Medicine	About heat therapy	8573
Sports Medicine	Arthroscopy in sports injuries	8574
Sports Medicine	Broken bones	8575
Sports Medicine	Defining dislocation	8576
Sports Medicine	Defining shin splints	8577
Sports Medicine	Dehydration	8578
Sports Medicine	Elbows and knees	8579

Sports Medicine	Fractures	8580
Sports Medicine	Heat exhaustion	8581
Sports Medicine	Importance of cardiovascular fitness	8582
Sports Medicine	Injuries to the hamstring	8583
Sports Medicine	Injuries to the knee	8584
Sports Medicine	Injury prevention	8585
Sports Medicine	Injury symptoms	8586
Sports Medicine	Muscle cramps	8587
Sports Medicine	Muscle injuries	8588
Sports Medicine	Overtraining	8589
Sports Medicine	Racket sports	8590
Sports Medicine	Running injuries	8591
Sports Medicine	Separated shoulder	8592
Sports Medicine	Sports injury prevention	8593
Sports Medicine	Sprains	8594
Sports Medicine	Sprains, strains and bruise information	8595
Sports Medicine	Strains	8596
Sports Medicine	Tennis elbow	8597
Sports Medicine	Warming up and cooling down	8598
Sports Medicine	What is the RICE system?	8599

PODIATRY GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name T	opic Code
About Podiatry	Do I need to be referred?	8600
About Podiatry	How much does podiatry care cost?	8601
About Podiatry	How to choose a podiatrist	8602
About Podiatry	What can I expect on my first visit?	8603
About Podiatry	What is podiatry?	8604
About Podiatry	What will my insurance cover?	8605
Foot & Ankle Care	Caring for dancing feet	8606
Foot & Ankle Care	Caring for your nails	8607
Foot & Ankle Care	Foot care for walkers	8608
Foot & Ankle Care	Foot facts	8609
Foot & Ankle Care	General foot care	8610
Foot & Ankle Care	Preventing foot and ankle injuri	es 8611
Foot & Ankle Care	Proper foot attire	8612
Foot & Ankle Care	Runners and foot care	8613
Foot & Ankle Care	Sports shoes	8614
Foot & Ankle Care	Stretching and overtraining	8615
Foot & Ankle Care	Your feet and first aid	8616

PODIATRY GUIDE -	– CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Foot Disorders	About ankle exotosis	8617
Foot Disorders	About flat feet	8618
Foot Disorders	About foot drop	8619
Foot Disorders	About mallet toe	8620
Foot Disorders	About shin splints	8621
Foot Disorders	Ankle sprains	8622
Foot Disorders	Athlete's foot	8623
Foot Disorders	Burning feet	8624
Foot Disorders	Caring for aging feet	8625
Foot Disorders	Circulatory problems	8626
Foot Disorders	Corns and hammertoes	8627
Foot Disorders	Diabetic foot care	8628
Foot Disorders	Diabetic foot problems	8629
Foot Disorders	Dry heel care	8630
Foot Disorders	Foot calluses	8631
Foot Disorders	Foot fractures	8632
Foot Disorders	Foot fungus treatment	8633
Foot Disorders	Foot odor	8634
Foot Disorders	Foot ulcers	8635
Foot Disorders	Foot warts	8636
Foot Disorders	Frostbite injuries	8637
Foot Disorders	Gout treatment	8638
Foot Disorders	Heel pain	8639
Foot Disorders	In-grown toenail problems	8640
Foot Disorders	Nail problems	8641
Foot Disorders	Nerve problems of the feet	8642
Foot Disorders	Osteoarthritis	8643
Foot Disorders	Out-toeing and in-toeing	8644
Foot Disorders	Preventing sweaty feet	8645
Foot Disorders	Rheumatoid arthritis	8646
Foot Disorders	Soft foot corns	8647
Foot Disorders	Toe dislocation	8648
Foot Disorders	Treating blisters	8649
Foot Disorders	What are claw toes?	8650
Foot Disorders	What are hammertoes?	8651
Foot Disorders	What are heel spurs?	8652
Foot Disorders	What is a bunion?	8653
Foot Disorders	What is a clubfoot?	8654
Foot Disorders	What is a corn?	8655
Foot Disorders	What is Achilles tendinitis?	8656

Foot Disorders	What is bursitis?	8657
Foot Disorders	What is immersion foot?	8658
Foot Disorders	What is trench foot?	8659
Foot Disorders	Your arches	8660
Foot Treatments	Alternatives to foot surgery	8661
Foot Treatments	Foot surgery	8662
Foot Treatments  Foot Treatments	Foot surgery Foot surgery recovery	8662 8663
	3 ,	
Foot Treatments	Foot surgery recovery	8663

SENIOR HEALTH GUID	E	
Heading Name	Topic Name	<b>Topic Code</b>
Back Problems	Kinds of back pain	8667
Back Problems	Preventing back pain	8668
Back Problems	Treating back pain	8669
Back Problems	What causes back pain?	8670
Dental Care	Dental implants	8671
Dental Care	Dentures	8672
Dental Care	Speaking with new dentures	8673
Dental Care	Treating periodontal disease	8674
Dental Care	What causes periodontal dise	ase? 8675
Dental Care	What is gum disease?	8676
Hearing Loss	Aging and hearing loss	8677
Hearing Loss	Assistive listening devices	8678
Hearing Loss	Causes of hearing loss	8679
Hearing Loss	Diagnosing hearing loss	8680
Hearing Loss	Surgical restoration	8681
Hearing Loss	Treating hearing loss	8682
Hearing Loss	Types of hearing devices	8683
Heart & Circulatory	Angina	8684
Heart & Circulatory	Congestive heart failure	8685
Heart & Circulatory	Coronary angioplasty	8686
Heart & Circulatory	Coronary artery disease	8687
Heart & Circulatory	Coronary bypass surgery	8688
Heart & Circulatory	Effective treatment of varicose veins	8689
Heart & Circulatory	Heart attack risk factors	8690
Heart & Circulatory	Heart attacks	8691
Heart & Circulatory	High blood pressure	8692
Heart & Circulatory	Problems with circulation	8693
Heart & Circulatory	Varicose veins	8694

Senior Health Care	Arthritis or rheumatism?	8695
Senior Health Care	Arthritis symptoms	8696
Senior Health Care	Causes and symptoms of senility	8697
Senior Health Care	Cholesterol information	8698
Senior Health Care	Choosing home care	8699
Senior Health Care	Dealing with Alzheimer's disease	8700
Senior Health Care	Dry skin	8701
Senior Health Care	Gout	8702
Senior Health Care	Home medical procedures	8703
Senior Health Care	Home physical therapy	8704
Senior Health Care	Information on Alzheimer's disease	8705
Senior Health Care	Joint replacement surgery	8706
Senior Health Care	Liver spot removal	8707
Senior Health Care	Lupus	8708
Senior Health Care	Medical information	8709
Senior Health Care	Obtaining identification bracelets	8710
Senior Health Care	Osteoarthritis	8711
Senior Health Care	Osteoporosis	8712
Senior Health Care	Parkinson's disease	8713
Senior Health Care	Prescription medications	8714
Senior Health Care	Related disorders	8715
Senior Health Care	Rheumatoid arthritis	8716
Senior Health Care	Senior caregiver support services	8717
Senior Health Care	Senior citizen home health care	8718
Senior Health Care	Shingles	8719
Senior Health Care	Treating arthritis	8720
Senior Health Care	Treating senility	8721
Senior Health Care	What about brittle bones?	8722
Senior Health Care	Who is at risk for arthritis?	8723
Senior Health Coverage	Medicare	8724
Senior Health Coverage	Medicare supplemental insurance	8725
Senior Health Coverage	Medicare/Medicaid	8726
Senior Health Coverage	Medicare/Medicaid HMOs	8727
Seniors	AARP	8728
Seniors	Anxiety and panic attacks	8729
Seniors	Attitudes toward sex	8730
Seniors	Depression in seniors	8731
Seniors	Diet "dos and dont's"	8732

Seniors	Exercise and nutrition	8733
Seniors	Hobbies	8734
Seniors	Incontinence	8735
Seniors	Nursing home options	8736
Seniors	Nursing home services	8737
Seniors	Nursing home types	8738
Seniors	Preventing home falls	8739
Seniors	Selecting a nursing home	8740
Seniors	Self-esteem/wellness	8741
Seniors	Senior dietary fiber needs	8742
Seniors	Senior discounts	8743
Seniors	Sixty and single	8744
Seniors	Sleeplessness	8745
Seniors	The sixty-plus body	8746
Seniors	Vitamin and mineral supplements for seniors	8747
Seniors	Volunteering	8748
Seniors	What about nursing home admission?	8749
Seniors	What if I fall at home?	8750

SKIN CARE & VEIN GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Acne	About acne	8751
Acne	Acne and facial scarring	8752
Acne	Acne myths	8753
Acne	Acne treatment	8754
Acne	Adult acne	8755
Herpes	Herpes and pregnancy	8756
Herpes	Herpes facts	8757
Herpes	Herpes simplex type I	8758
Herpes	Herpes simplex type II	8759
Herpes	Lowering your risk of herpes	8760
Herpes	Treating herpes	8761
Psoriasis	About psoriasis	8762
Psoriasis	Causes of psoriasis	8763
Psoriasis	Is there a cure?	8764
Rosacea	About rosacea	8765
Rosacea	Coping with rosacea	8766
Rosacea	What causes rosacea?	8767
Skin Care	Alpha hydroxy acids	8768
Skin Care	Cleansing your skin	8769
Skin Care	Collagen and Botox® treatme	nts 8770

Heading NameTopic NameTopic CocSkin CareCombination skin877Skin CareDry skin877Skin CareExfoliation877Skin CareFacial liposuction877Skin CareGlycolic and chemical peels877Skin CareHow your diet affects your skin877Skin CareMoisturizing your skin877Skin CareOily skin877Skin CareSelecting a dermatologist877Skin CareSkin care treatments878Skin CareSports and your skin878Skin CareWrinkles, lines and excess skin878Skin ConditionsAge spots and mole removal878Skin ConditionsAllergic contact rashes878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878Skin ConditionsHemangiomas878
Skin Care Exfoliation 877 Skin Care Exfoliation 877 Skin Care Facial liposuction 877 Skin Care Glycolic and chemical peels 877 Skin Care How your diet affects your skin 877 Skin Care Moisturizing your skin 877 Skin Care Oily skin 877 Skin Care Selecting a dermatologist 877 Skin Care Skin care treatments 878 Skin Care Sports and your skin 878 Skin Care Wrinkles, lines and excess skin 878 Skin Conditions Age spots and mole removal 878 Skin Conditions Baldness 878 Skin Conditions Birthmark removal 878 Skin Conditions Birthmark removal 878 Skin Conditions Blackheads 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878
Skin Care Exfoliation 877 Skin Care Facial liposuction 877 Skin Care Glycolic and chemical peels 877 Skin Care How your diet affects your skin 877 Skin Care Moisturizing your skin 877 Skin Care Oily skin 877 Skin Care Selecting a dermatologist 877 Skin Care Skin care treatments 878 Skin Care Sports and your skin 878 Skin Care Wrinkles, lines and excess skin 878 Skin Conditions Age spots and mole removal 878 Skin Conditions Baldness 878 Skin Conditions Baldness 878 Skin Conditions Birthmark removal 878 Skin Conditions Blackheads 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Balcheads 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878
Skin Care Glycolic and chemical peels 877 Skin Care How your diet affects your skin 877 Skin Care Moisturizing your skin 877 Skin Care Oily skin 877 Skin Care Selecting a dermatologist 877 Skin Care Skin care treatments 878 Skin Care Sports and your skin 878 Skin Care Wrinkles, lines and excess skin 878 Skin Conditions Age spots and mole removal 878 Skin Conditions Baldness 878 Skin Conditions Birthmark removal 878 Skin Conditions Blackheads 878 Skin Conditions Blackheads 878 Skin Conditions Blackheads 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878
Skin Care Glycolic and chemical peels 877 Skin Care How your diet affects your skin 877 Skin Care Moisturizing your skin 877 Skin Care Oily skin 877 Skin Care Selecting a dermatologist 877 Skin Care Skin care treatments 878 Skin Care Sports and your skin 878 Skin Care Wrinkles, lines and excess skin 878 Skin Conditions Age spots and mole removal 878 Skin Conditions Baldness 878 Skin Conditions Birthmark removal 878 Skin Conditions Birthmark removal 878 Skin Conditions Blackheads 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878
Skin Care How your diet affects your skin 877 Skin Care Moisturizing your skin 877 Skin Care Oily skin 877 Skin Care Selecting a dermatologist 877 Skin Care Skin care treatments 878 Skin Care Sports and your skin 878 Skin Care Wrinkles, lines and excess skin 878 Skin Conditions Age spots and mole removal 878 Skin Conditions Allergic contact rashes 878 Skin Conditions Baldness 878 Skin Conditions Birthmark removal 878 Skin Conditions Blackheads 878
Skin CareMoisturizing your skin877Skin CareOily skin877Skin CareSelecting a dermatologist877Skin CareSkin care treatments878Skin CareSports and your skin878Skin CareWrinkles, lines and excess skin878Skin ConditionsAge spots and mole removal878Skin ConditionsAllergic contact rashes878Skin ConditionsBaldness878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin CareOily skin877Skin CareSelecting a dermatologist877Skin CareSkin care treatments878Skin CareSports and your skin878Skin CareWrinkles, lines and excess skin878Skin ConditionsAge spots and mole removal878Skin ConditionsAllergic contact rashes878Skin ConditionsBaldness878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin CareSelecting a dermatologist877Skin CareSkin care treatments878Skin CareSports and your skin878Skin CareWrinkles, lines and excess skin878Skin ConditionsAge spots and mole removal878Skin ConditionsAllergic contact rashes878Skin ConditionsBaldness878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin CareSkin care treatments878Skin CareSports and your skin878Skin CareWrinkles, lines and excess skin878Skin ConditionsAge spots and mole removal878Skin ConditionsAllergic contact rashes878Skin ConditionsBaldness878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin CareSports and your skin878Skin CareWrinkles, lines and excess skin878Skin ConditionsAge spots and mole removal878Skin ConditionsAllergic contact rashes878Skin ConditionsBaldness878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin Care Wrinkles, lines and excess skin 878 Skin Conditions Age spots and mole removal 878 Skin Conditions Allergic contact rashes 878 Skin Conditions Baldness 878 Skin Conditions Birthmark removal 878 Skin Conditions Blackheads 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Hair loss 878
Skin ConditionsAge spots and mole removal878Skin ConditionsAllergic contact rashes878Skin ConditionsBaldness878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin ConditionsAllergic contact rashes878Skin ConditionsBaldness878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin ConditionsBaldness878Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin ConditionsBirthmark removal878Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin ConditionsBlackheads878Skin ConditionsDeep cheek folds878Skin ConditionsHair loss878
Skin Conditions Deep cheek folds 878 Skin Conditions Hair loss 878
Skin Conditions Hair loss 878
Skin Conditions Hemangiomas 879
Skin Conditions Hives 879
Skin Conditions Laser skin surgery 879
Skin Conditions Liver spot removal 879
Skin Conditions Mature skin 879
Skin Conditions Moles 879
Skin Conditions Poison Ivy, sumac and oak 879
Skin Conditions Port wine stains 879
Skin Conditions Skin conditions related to HIV and AIDS
Skin Conditions Tattoo removal 879
Skin Conditions Vascular birthmarks 880
Skin Conditions Vascular lesion treatment 880
Skin Conditions Wrinkles, smile lines 880 and crow's feet
Skin Diseases Alopecia overview 880
Skin Diseases Athlete's foot 880
Skin Diseases Eczema (atopic dermatitus) 880
Skin Diseases Fungi facts 880
Skin Diseases Pityriasis rosea 880
Skin Diseases Seborrheic dermatitus 880

Skin Diseases	Seborrheic keratosis	8809
Skin Diseases	Shingles	8810
Skin Diseases	Skin cancer	8811
Skin Diseases	Tinea versicolor	8812
Skin Diseases	Vitiligo	8813
Skin Diseases	Warts	8814
Skin Diseases	What is autoimmunity?	8815
The Sun & Your Skin	Are tanning beds safe?	8816
The Sun & Your Skin	Effects of sunlight on your skin	8817
The Sun & Your Skin	Protecting your skin	8818
The Sun & Your Skin	Sources of ultraviolet radiation	8819
The Sun & Your Skin		8820
The Sun & Your Skin	Sun protection for children Sunburn	
		8821
The Sun & Your Skin	Treatment for sunlight induced alterations	8822
The Sun & Your Skin	What is SPF?	8823
Unwanted Hair	Areas treated by laser	8824
Unwanted Hair	Electrolysis and waxing	8825
Unwanted Hair	Hair growth and	8826
	treatments required	
Unwanted Hair	How lasers work	8827
Unwanted Hair	Is laser removal permanent or safe?	8828
Unwanted Hair	What causes hair growth?	8829
Veins	About circulation	8830
Veins	After-treatment instructions	8831
Veins	Ambulatory phlebectomy microsurgery	8832
Veins	Causes and symptoms of varicose veins	8833
Veins	Choosing a physician	8834
Veins	Chronic venous insufficiency	8835
Veins	Deep vein problems	8836
Veins	Does sclerotherapy hurt?	8837
Veins	Effective treatment	8838
Veins	Facial veins	8839
Veins	Insurance and Medicare	8840
Veins	Ligation and stripping	8841
Veins	Non-invasive diagnostic testing	8842
Veins	PhotoDerm therapy	8843
Veins	Pregnancy and veins	8844
Veins	Sclerotherapy and injections	8845
Veins	Selecting a surgeon	8846

Veins	Serious conditions: blood clots, phlebitis, ulcers	8847
Veins	Spider veins	8848
Veins	Telangiectasias	8849
Veins	Ultrasound testing	8850
Veins	Ultrasound-guided sclerotherapy	8851
Veins	Unwanted hand veins	8852
Veins	Varicose vein overview	8853
Veins	Vein LASER treatment	8854

WEIGHT LOSS GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Dieting Types	Crash dieting	8855
Dieting Types	Dieting gimmicks	8856
Dieting Types	Food exchange programs	8857
Dieting Types	High protein dieting	8858
Dieting Types	Liquid diet	8859
Dieting Types	Lowfat diet	8860
Dieting Types	Rotation diet	8861
Dieting Types	Types of diets	8862
Exercise Issues	Aerobics	8863
Exercise Issues	Benefits of exercise	8864
Exercise Issues	Cardio kickboxing	8865
Exercise Issues	Fitness program selection	8866
Exercise Issues	Machines	8867
Exercise Issues	Precautions	8868
Exercise Issues	Swimming	8869
Exercise Issues	Weight training	8870
General Information	Behavior modification	8871
General Information	Body metabolism	8872
General Information	Counting calories	8873
General Information	Diet, exercise and losing weig	ght 8874
General Information	Dieting myths	8875
General Information	Dieting pills	8876
General Information	Dieting tips	8877
General Information	Easier dieting	8878
General Information	Fighting cravings	8879
General Information	Groups for support	8880
General Information	Health spas	8881
General Information	Ideal weight	8882
General Information	Obesity and society	8883
General Information	Overeating	8884

General Information	Rewarding yourself	8885
General Information	Weight loss program selection	8886
General Information	Weight maintenance	8887
General Information	Why won't "diets" work?	8888
Health Factors	Blood pressure	8889
Health Factors	Cholesterol	8890
Health Factors	Hazardous weight loss	8891
Health Factors	Heart attacks	8892
Health Factors	Safe weight loss	8893
Health Factors	Stress	8894
Nutritional Aspects	Balanced nutrition	8895
Nutritional Aspects	Diet planning	8896
Nutritional Aspects	Fiber	8897
Nutritional Aspects	Supplemental vitamins	8898
Nutritional Aspects	Tips for calorie counting	8899
Special Circumstances	Dieting and children	8900
Special Circumstances	Gaining weight safely	8901
Special Circumstances	Pregnancy	8902

WELLNESS GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name To	pic Code
Adult Fitness	Benefits of being fit	8903
Adult Fitness	Do I need to exercise regularly?	8904
Adult Fitness	Effects of exercise on sex	8905
Adult Fitness	How hard should I work out?	8906
Adult Fitness	How many times per week should I work out?	8907
Adult Fitness	Setting your goals and limits	8908
Attitudes & Fitness	Developing discipline	8909
Attitudes & Fitness	Establishing a routine	8910
Attitudes & Fitness	Fighting boredom	8911
Attitudes & Fitness	Self-confidence	8912
Attitudes & Fitness	Stress and exercise	8913
Attitudes & Fitness	Understanding pain	8914
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	Aerobics	8915
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	Bicycling	8916
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	Developing an aerobics program	า 8917
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	In-line skating	8918
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	Running	8919

WELLNESS GUIDE -	– CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	Stairmaster	8920
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	Swimming	8921
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	Target heart rate	8922
Calorie Burning Aerobic Exercises	Walking	8923
Cholesterol	Bad cholesterol	8924
Cholesterol	Diet and cholesterol	8925
Cholesterol	Good cholesterol	8926
Cholesterol	How to lower your blood cholesterol level	8927
Cholesterol	What is cholesterol?	8928
Drugs & Fitness	Alcohol consumption and exercise	8929
Drugs & Fitness	Narcotic use and athletic ability	ty 8930
Drugs & Fitness	Smoking and exercise	8931
Eating Out	Fast food restaurants	8932
Eating Out	Italian restaurants	8933
Eating Out	Mexican restaurants	8934
Eating Out	Terms that signal high-fat cooking	8935
Eating Out	Terms that signal low-fat cooking	8936
Fat	Fat grams vs. fat calories	8937
Fat	How our bodies use fat	8938
Fat	Tips to help cut the fat from your diet	8939
Fat	Types of fat	8940
Fat	What makes people gain extra body fat?	8941
Food Label Claims	Calorie label claims	8942
Food Label Claims	Cholesterol label claims	8943
Food Label Claims	Light label claims	8944
Food Label Claims	Low-fat or no-fat label claims	8945
Food Label Claims	Sodium label claims	8946
Injuries & Problems	Asthma and exercise	8947
Injuries & Problems	Bursitis	8948
Injuries & Problems	Diabetes and exercise	8949
Injuries & Problems	High blood pressure	8950
Injuries & Problems	Minimizing injury	8951

Injuries & Problems	Modifying exercise for safety	8952
Injuries & Problems	Muscle cramps	8953
Injuries & Problems	Overuse or overtraining problems	8954
Injuries & Problems	Shin splints	8955
Injuries & Problems	Tendinitis	8956
Reading the New Food Label	% Daily Value, cholesterol	8957
Reading the New Food Label	% Daily Value, dietary fiber	8958
Reading the New Food Label	% Daily Value, fat	8959
Reading the New Food Label	Serving size	8960
Weight Management	Benefits of snacking	8961
Weight Management	Caffeine	8962
Weight Management	Carbohydrates	8963
Weight Management	Diet, exercise and losing weight	8964
Weight Management	Fiber	8965
Weight Management	Protein	8966
Weight Management	Safe weight loss	8967
Weight Management	Snacking myths	8968
Weight Management	Sodium	8969
Weight Management	When to exercise and eat	8970
Weight Training	Developing a weight training program	8971
Weight Training	Free-weight exercises	8972
Weight Training	Muscular strength and endurance	8973
Weight Training	Safe weight lifting techniques	8974
Weight Training	Weight lifting machines	8975

WOMEN'S HEALTH GUIDE		
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Birth Control	Abstinence	8976
Birth Control	Birth control pills	8977
Birth Control	Choosing contraception	8978
Birth Control	Condoms	8979
Birth Control	Diaphragms	8980
Birth Control	Implantable birth control	8981
Birth Control	Injectable birth control	8982
Birth Control	Natural family planning	8983
Birth Control	Pill risks and side effects	8984
Birth Control	Prenatal education	8985
Birth Control	Spermicides	8986

Birth Control	The IUD	8987
Birth Control	Tubal ligation	8988
Birth Control	Vasectomy	8989
Breast Health	Breast cancer	8990
Breast Health	Breast cancer support groups	8991
Breast Health	Breast health statistics	8992
Breast Health	Breast self-exam	8993
Breast Health	Diet and breast disease	8994
Breast Health	If you find a lump	8995
Breast Health	The mammogram exam	8996
Breast Health	When to get a mammogram	8997
Childbirth	Breast-feeding	8998
Childbirth	Cesarean birth (C-section)	8999
Childbirth	Childbirth classes	9000
Childbirth	Electronic fetal monitoring	9001
Childbirth	Hospital birthing rooms	9002
Childbirth	Multiple births	9003
Childbirth	Natural childbirth	9004
Childbirth	Nurse midwives	9005
Childbirth	Pain relief	9006
Childbirth	Recovery after delivery	9007
Childbirth	Twins	9008
Childbirth	Vaginal birth after cesarean	9009
Neonatal ICU	Advantage of having a neonatal ICU	9010
Neonatal ICU	Levels of care available for a high-risk pregnancy	9011
Neonatal ICU	Who is likely to have a high-risk pregnancy?	9012
Pregnancy	Amniocentesis	9013
Pregnancy	Baby care	9014
Pregnancy	Cesarean birth classes	9015
Pregnancy	Complications during pregnancy	9016
Pregnancy	Diabetes and pregnancy	9017
Pregnancy	Diagnosing pregnancy	9018
Pregnancy	Diet and exercise during pregnancy	9019
Pregnancy	Drinking and pregnancy	9020
Pregnancy	Father's education	9021
Pregnancy	Fetal development: first trimester	9022
Pregnancy	Fetal development: second trimester	9023
Pregnancy	Fetal development: third trimester	9024

Pregnancy	Finding a doctor	9025
Pregnancy	Infant CPR	9026
Pregnancy	Morning sickness	9027
Pregnancy	Postpartum blues	9028
Pregnancy	Prenatal care	9029
Pregnancy	Prenatal education	9030
Pregnancy	Prenatal tests and exams	9031
Pregnancy	Pre-pregnancy planning	9032
Pregnancy	Sex during pregnancy	9033
Pregnancy	Sibling education	9034
Pregnancy	Smoking during pregnancy	9035
Pregnancy	Traveling during pregnancy	9036
Pregnancy	Working during pregnancy	9037
Preventive Health Care	Eating right	9038
Preventive Health Care	Exercise and nutrition	9039
Preventive Health Care	Stress reduction	9040
Reproductive Health	Hysterectomy	9041
Reproductive Health	Laparoscopy	9042
Reproductive Health	Osteoporosis	9043
Reproductive Health	Partial hysterectomy	9044
Reproductive Health	PMS and its effects	9045
Reproductive Health	Pre-menopause	9046
Reproductive Health	Treating osteoporosis	9047
Routine Health Care	Age 35-50	9048
Routine Health Care	Age 50 and beyond	9049
Routine Health Care	Before age 35	9050
Routine Health Care	Choosing a women's health specialist/physician	9051
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	AIDS	9052
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Chlamydia	9053
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Genital warts	9054
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Gonorrhea	9055
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Herpes	9056
Sexually Transmitted Diseases	Syphilis	9057
Women's Cancer Concerns	Cancer in women	9058

WOMEN'S HEALTH GU	JIDE — CONTINUED	
Heading Name	Topic Name	Topic Code
Women's Cancer Concerns	Cervical cancer	9059
Women's Cancer Concerns	Endometrial cancer	9060
Women's Cancer Concerns	Ovarian cancer	9061
Women's Cancer Concerns	Uterine cancer	9062
Women's Cancer Concerns	Vaginal cancer	9063
Women's Cancer Concerns	Vulva cancer	9064
Women's Cancer Concerns	Women's cancer screening	9065
Women's Health Concerns	About cervical polyps	9066
Women's Health Concerns	About ovarian cysts	9067
Women's Health Concerns	Absence of periods	9068
Women's Health Concerns	Bladder infection information	9069
Women's Health Concerns	Cystitis facts	9070
Women's Health Concerns	Defining cervical dysplasia	9071
Women's Health Concerns	Endometrial polyps	9072
Women's Health Concerns	Endometriosis	9073
Women's Health Concerns	Infrequent period problems	9074
Women's Health Concerns	Irritable bladder	9075
Women's Health Concerns	Mastitis	9076
Women's Health Concerns	Menopause	9077
Women's Health Concerns	Painful periods	9078
Women's Health Concerns	Pap smears	9079
Women's Health Concerns	Pelvic inflammation	9080
Women's Health Concerns	Postmenopausal bleeding	9081

Women's Health Concerns	Premenstrual tension	9082
Women's Health Concerns	Prolapsed uterus or vagina information	9083
Women's Health Concerns	Stress incontinence problems	9084
Women's Health Concerns	Tipped uterus	9085
Women's Health Concerns	Toxic shock syndrome	9086
Women's Health Concerns	Treating endometriosis	9087
Women's Health Concerns	Treating menopause symptoms	9088
Women's Health Concerns	Trichomoniasis	9089
Women's Health Concerns	Urinary incontinence	9090
Women's Health Concerns	Uterine fibroids	9091
Women's Health Concerns	What is cervical erosion?	9092
Women's Health Concerns	Women and heart disease	9093
Women's Health Concerns	Yeast infections	9094

All you have to do to "look up" a subject is just call and listen.

Informed Health® Line
Audio health library